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LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT

DEAR HILL-MURRAY COMMUNITY,

Reflecting on this past year, I am filled with profound gratitude for each member of our 
Hill-Murray family. This truly is a “gratitude” report, dedicated to all who embody the Pioneer 
spirit and support Hill-Murray’s mission. This year, we have welcomed a new school Principal, 
Ms. Elizabeth Marin, who has a proven career of leadership, service, and dedication to the 
Hill-Murray community. Starting at Hill-Murray as a French teacher, she has successfully 
taken on various leadership roles over the years, most recently as an instructional coach 
and teacher mentor. She is highly regarded by faculty and staff and has demonstrated a 
talent for bringing out the best in teachers. Known for her integrity, approachability, and 
trustworthiness, she is a strong advocate for our students.

In working closely with Ms. Marin, I have witnessed her deep respect for Hill-Murray’s  
time-honored traditions while maintaining a forward-thinking, student-focused approach  
that will guide us into Hill-Murray’s next chapter. In her words, she has “unbridled enthusiasm 
for advancing Hill-Murray’s mission right now and for future generations.” She is not only fun 
and has a great sense of humor, but is constantly thinking about how we can be better. I often 
hear from students that Ms. Marin was one of their favorite teachers, and it is clear why. She 
is one of the most respected members of Hill-Murray’s faculty, an experienced and inclusive 
administrator, and, just as importantly, a person of humility, compassion, and integrity.

Just as students speak about Ms. Marin, I am in a position to hear the gratitude that so many 
students, alumni, and parents express for the gift of a Hill-Murray education. Now, it is my 
turn to thank you. Your investment in Hill-Murray enables young people from more than 50 
zip codes to commute to campus each morning. We are committed to ensuring every student 
has access to an outstanding Catholic education at Hill-Murray. Thanks to the generosity of our 
donors, we can continue to extend scholarships and tuition assistance to a growing number of 
students, making the gift of a Hill-Murray education accessible to a broader community.

Aligned with the pillars of our Go Boldly Strategic Plan, we 

are in the largest comprehensive campaign in Hill-Murray’s 

history—Believe. Belong. Be Bold. This initiative aims to raise 

$40 million for crucial areas such as tuition assistance, the 

annual fund, legacy gifts, and essential capital improvements. 

With your support, Hill-Murray will reach our goal of being one 

of the finest independent Catholic schools in the country.

This annual “gratitude” report celebrates the achievements of the past year and offers 
incredible promise for our future. As we take pride in the accomplishments, I express sincere 
gratitude to our devoted community for your unwavering support. Together, we will continue 
to shape the future of Hill-Murray, ensuring it remains a beacon of inspiration, growth, and 
educational excellence for future generations.

I know that Hill-Murray’s best years lie ahead, and could not be prouder to be a Pioneer.

Warmest regards,

Melissa Dan, Hill-Murray School President

MELISSA DAN 
President, Hill-Murray School

ELIZABETH MARIN 
Principal, Hill-Murray School
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MISSION

Hill-Murray empowers students to reach 
their fullest potential by inspiring them to 
utilize their God-given strengths to become 
leaders who will make a positive difference 
in the world.

VISION

Hill-Murray will become the preeminent 
school that partners with families to develop 
transformational leaders grounded in the 
teachings of Christ.



4   Hill-Murray School | Hill-Murray Foundation

LETTER FROM THE FOUNDATION BOARD

OJ RINEHART 
Chair, Hill-Murray Foundation Board

DEAR HILL-MURRAY COMMUNITY,

As I reflect on my role as the Foundation Board Chair, I am grateful to be a part of a special 
Hill-Murray community, which continues to BOLDLY explore and pursue new avenues toward 
our goal of becoming one of the finest independent Catholic schools in the country.

Before I share the many exciting updates from the Foundation Board, I would like to 
acknowledge the leadership of Dan Miller ’99 who completed his six-year term as a Foundation 
Board member in June 2024. I am truly thankful for the passion and expertise Dan contributed 
during his time on the Foundation Board.

Last year, I had the pleasure and privilege of announcing the Believe. Belong. Be Bold:  
A Comprehensive Campaign for Hill-Murray. This five year, $40 million fundraising effort is 
critical to fulfilling the goals outlined in Go Boldly: The Hill-Murray Strategic Plan. During the 
first year of this Comprehensive Campaign, the Hill-Murray team has successfully raised  
$9.8 million. In this Annual Report, you will read about the incredible impact the first year  
of this fundraising has had on Hill-Murray School.

You will read about the upcoming groundbreaking for the new Hill-Murray Student Union, 
which will provide much-needed flexible space as student enrollment continues to grow.  
You will also learn about the Pioneer Institute for Health and Wellness—a concept born from 
the Go Boldly Strategic Plan that is now coming to life. Additionally, you will discover the 
inspiring stories of community members who have contributed to the Believe. Belong. Be Bold. 
campaign through Legacy Gifts, Scholarships, and the Pioneer Premier Auction.

Hill-Murray School is an exceptional institution that has greatly 

benefited so many families. We have personally been blessed 

by this school and could not have chosen a better place for our 

children to receive their education. Thank you to the entire 

Hill-Murray community for making this possible.

Gratefully,

OJ Rinehart, Chair, Hill-Murray Foundation Board



The biggest and boldest fundraising 
effort in the history of Hill-Murray.

Together, we will fulfill our strategic goals and remain 
grounded in our Benedictine and Lasallian Catholic traditions.

With your support, we aim to raise $40 million over five years, 
securing Hill-Murray’s future and ensuring our continued 
ability to serve students for generations to come.

Join us as we Go Boldly into the future.

Tuition Assistance

Legacy Giving

Capital Improvements

Annual Giving

Scan the QR code to learn more, or visit: 
hill-murray.org/believe-belong-be-bold
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A COMPREHENSIVE  CAMPAIGN FOR H ILL-MURRAY
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LETTER FROM THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES

DEAR HILL-MURRAY COMMUNITY,

As I reflect on the past year, I am continually reminded of why Hill-Murray is such a special 
place—because of our staff, our students, and our community.

Last year, I shared perspectives on the five strategic pillars of Go Boldly: The Hill-Murray 
Strategic Plan. These pillars, described on the next page, are central to the school’s mission. 
They will continue to be cornerstones as we continue to build an amazing environment where 
students can thrive, learn, and prepare for the life Christ has planned for them.

In this letter, I would like to highlight our staff, our students, and our community.

Our staff is second to none. This is exemplified by Bill Beaudette, who joined Hill-Murray 
full-time as Director of Security. A retired police officer with SWAT team expertise, Bill has 
significantly enhanced campus safety by working with our technology team to install new 
cameras, improving communication with EMS and law enforcement, and providing staff with 
additional resources to expand their safety plans. Bill Beaudette’s work demonstrates the 
impact our staff has on the Hill-Murray experience.

Our students are simply the best! Their amazing achievements 

in the classroom, on the athletic field, and in the community 

illustrate the bright future of our school. Hill-Murray students 

have been, and will always be, beacons of leadership within our 

community and beyond.

Finally, our community has been a foundation of this great institution. I would like to express 
my gratitude to Sister Jacqueline Leiter, OSB ’88, Erin Lisle, Tanya Rausch, Ben Ross, and Jim 
Young ’91, who graciously served on the Hill-Murray Board of Trustees and recently finished 
their terms. Their dedication exemplifies the spirit of service that defines Hill-Murray.

Our staff, students, and community will always lead the way for Hill-Murray, but know that 
President Melissa Dan and the Board of Trustees remain steadfastly committed to advancing 
all five strategic pillars, ensuring that Hill-Murray stays at the forefront of excellence.

With gratitude,

William (Bill) Simpson, Chair, Hill-Murray Board of Trustees

BILL SIMPSON 
Chair, Hill-Murray Board of Trustees
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GO BOLDLY: Strategic Plan Pillars
#1 TRANSFORMATIONAL LEARNING

Our goal is to offer rich and diverse transformational learning experiences beyond the traditional classroom that ignite passion, 
curiosity, and reveal the talents of each student.

#2 COLLABORATIVE LEADERSHIP

Collaborative leadership defines our working relationships and propels our school to the next level. We value open communication, 
cultivating connections, accountability for shared goals, sharing of diverse viewpoints, and clarity of roles and responsibilities.

#3 PROFESSIONAL EXCELLENCE

Hill-Murray will be an employer of first-choice for exceptional teachers and professional staff and be recognized as a collaborative 
community of distinction serving students and families in the Twin Cities.

#4 INNOVATIVE CAMPUS

Our goal is for all who step onto our campus to feel a sense of welcome, a spirit of innovation, and a reverence for our commitment 
to faith, values, and sustainability.

#5 ADVANCING OUR JOURNEY

Ensuring the operational long term future of Hill-Murray requires careful planning and stewardship. We will partner with families, 
alumni, friends, staff, and community members to bring our mission to life and enhance the student experience.

Scan the QR code to learn more, 
or visit: goboldly.hill-murray.org
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CAPITAL PROJECTS

After an outstanding first year of the Believe. Belong. Be Bold. 

Comprehensive Campaign, we are thrilled to share that we’ve 

reached a significant milestone—it is time to break ground on 

the new Hill-Murray Student Union.

This capital project will add almost 7,500 square feet of versatile indoor and outdoor 
spaces, designed to enhance student life and learning. The new west-side entrance will 
lead into an expanded student union, while an adjacent patio will provide space for 
seasonal gatherings and open-air learning.

The Student Union addresses three key areas at Hill-Murray: functionality and growth, 
expanding opportunities, and strengthening community.

With enrollment continuing to exceed 1,000 students, Hill-Murray’s dining areas have 
become increasingly crowded during lunch. The 4,000 square foot interior addition will 
offer much-needed space, ensuring students can comfortably enjoy their lunch while 
maintaining the current school day schedule.

Inspired by the collaborative spaces often found on college campuses, the Student Union 
will offer flexible areas for group projects, independent study, and innovative learning. 
Teachers will have the freedom to transform this space for non-traditional, creative 
learning experiences.

Beyond serving students and staff, the new Student Union will be a hub for alumni and  
the greater Hill-Murray community—offering a welcoming space to gather, reconnect,  
and strengthen bonds.

BREAKING GROUND: 
Hill-Murray Student Union
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MARCH/APRIL 

Demolition and 

Foundations

MAY–JULY 

Foundations and 

Building Shell

AUGUST 

Interior Buildout and 

Exterior Site Work

SEPTMBER/OCTOBER 

Interior Buildout 

and Finishes

NOVEMBER 

Furniture, Fixtures, 

and Equipment

DECEMBER 

Student Union Open

ANTICIPATED 
TIMELINE 2025
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FEATURE STORY

PIHW RENDER

Four years ago, members of the Hill-Murray 

community came together to establish the 

school’s priorities with an ambitious goal: 

to make Hill-Murray one of the finest Catholic 

schools in the country. The result was Go Boldly: 

The Hill-Murray Strategic Plan.

As a part of the Transformational Learning pillar 

of the Go Boldly strategic plan, the dream of the 

Pioneer Institute for Health and Wellness (PIHW) 

was created. After much collaboration, study and 

discernment, Hill-Murray is poised to rise to the 

next level and bring the PIHW to life.

Introducing the 
Pioneer Institute 
for Health and 
Wellness

GO BOLDLY, 
LIVE FULLY:



2023–2024 Annual Report 11   

The Pioneer Institute for Health and Wellness will provide 
opportunities for support, exploration, and growth in the 
intellectual, emotional, social, spiritual, and physical wellness of 
students, staff, and the wider Hill-Murray community. A hallmark of 
Catholic education is attending to the whole person, ensuring that 
students are best supported in learning and growing. Through the 
work of the PIHW, we will strive to find balance in our community 
while working to reach our fullest potential.

It has been proven that students can only perform their best 
academically when their overall well-being is in order. Therefore, 
Hill-Murray has asked, "What challenges do our students face, and 
what can we do to support them?”

The post-graduate success of Hill-Murray students is a goal we are 
all striving toward. In order to provide Hill-Murray graduates with 
the tools for this success, they must first understand the connection 
between health and wellness with learning and achievement. 
The Pioneer Institute of Health and Wellness will use a variety of 
approaches to achieve this goal.

The Pioneer Institute of Health and Wellness work is already 
underway at Hill-Murray. Efforts to address challenges that students 
face—some of which are new and unique to this generation—will 
continue as the PIHW grows.

The new Cell Phone Policy, in partnership with Yondr, aims 
to reduce distractions and increase engagement in learning 
environments. Schools that have adopted the Yondr Education 
Program have reported notable improvements in academic 
performance, student behavior, and wellness metrics.

In addition, Hill-Murray launched a new daily schedule in the 
2023-2024 school year designed to support mental health and 
reduce stress. This revised schedule, developed in collaboration 
with Independent School Management, maximizes time for deep 
learning, transformational experiences, and faculty collaboration 
and development.

Other examples of the Pioneer Institute for Health and Wellness 
in action include a community book study featuring The Anxious 
Generation by Jonathan Haidt, a review of the Health and Physical 
Education curriculums, and plans for an expanded Athletic 
Entrance and improvements that will include flexible space.

Katie Francis has been hired as the Director of the Pioneer Institute 
for Health and Wellness to drive and lead these initiatives. Katie 
brings a wealth of experience as a school counselor and driving 
health and wellness initiatives, most recently at Hudson High School 
and the Hudson School District. Katie says, “When I saw the job 
description for this position, the calling to apply was something I 
could not ignore. Now that I am here in this community, I know this 
is where I am meant to be.”
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FEATURE STORY

Katie will lead the development of the PIHW, focusing on three core 
values: Community, Culture, and Curriculum.

The Pioneer Institute for Health and Wellness represents a bold step 
forward in Hill-Murray’s commitment to nurturing the whole person. 
Rooted in Catholic traditions and aligned with the goals of the Go Boldly 
Strategic Plan, the PIHW embodies Hill-Murray’s dedication to providing 
students with the tools for academic success and personal growth. 
Under the leadership of Katie Francis and with the active engagement of 
students, staff, and families, the PIHW is set to become a cornerstone of 
the Hill-Murray experience.

Through innovative programs, thoughtful policies, and a commitment to 
fostering balance in all aspects of life, Hill-Murray continues to evolve as 
a leader in education—preparing students not only for academic success 
but for a lifetime of well-being and leadership, grounded in the teachings 
of Christ. As the PIHW grows, so too will our community’s ability to face 
the challenges of tomorrow with confidence, resilience, and grace.

“When I saw the job description 

for this position, the calling to 

apply was something I could 

not ignore. Now that I am here 

in this community, I know this 

is where I am meant to be.”

– KATIE FRANCIS, 

Director of the Pioneer Institute 

for Health and Wellness

PICTURED: 
Katie Francis leads 
middle school students 
in stress reduction 
techniques.

COMMUNITY    Create and foster a sense of 

well-being within the school community, 

including students, staff, and families.

CULTURE    Infuse health and wellness practices 

into daily routines for staff and students.

CURRICULUM    Collaborate with staff in all 

disciplines to integrate health and wellness 

learning into everyday practices.
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As we enter the second phase of capital projects for the Believe. Belong. 
Be Bold. Comprehensive Campaign, we are setting a goal to raise at 
least $2.5 million to build a state-of-the-art Athletics Entrance, along 
with versatile, multi-use space. This project will not only enhance our 
campus but also expand the impact of our Pioneer Institute for Health 
and Wellness.

The new athletics entrance will offer a more welcoming and 
inspiring first impression for visitors, reflecting the spirit and pride 
of the Pioneer community. In addition, the expansion will feature 
a flexible room, designed to serve as a dynamic space for the 
innovative programs and initiatives of the Pioneer Institute for 
Health and Wellness.

PIONEERING THE FUTURE: 
Athletics Entrance

Capital Improvements

Learn more about Capital Improvements and the 
Believe. Belong. Be Bold. Comprehensive Campaign 
by contacting: Chris Zupfer, Executive Director, 
Hill-Murray Foundation: 651-748-2402, 
czupfer@hill-murray.org

or scan the QR code to visit: 
hill-murray.org/believe-belong-be-bold
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TUITION ASSISTANCE

The Gunderson Family’s connection to Hill-Murray started when Jim, Class 
of ’84, attended Hill-Murray. It has continued through Jim and Theresa’s 
son, James (Neill), who graduated in 2018, and their daughter, Elise (Ellie), 
followed in 2021. Their personal experience with Hill-Murray and their 
desire to give back to the community inspired them to create a scholarship 
directed toward students whose families own their own businesses.

When Jim and Theresa’s children were attending Hill-Murray, their family 
business went through a challenging period, and they were incredibly 
grateful to receive a scholarship awarded by another Hill-Murray family. 
The scholarship helped alleviate some of the financial strain and made it 
easier for their children to continue their education at Hill-Murray. This 
generous gesture of kindness and support left a lasting impression on the 
Gundersons, inspiring them to create a scholarship of their own to help 
other Hill-Murray family business owners, who may find themselves in 
similar circumstances.

The Gunderson Family Scholarship will offer financial assistance to students who participate 
in band, theater, student council, or Campus Ministry. This scholarship will not only alleviate 
financial burdens for families but will also help ensure that Hill-Murray School remains 
accessible to a diverse student body.

“We are incredibly grateful to the Gunderson Family for their generous investment in our 
school,” said Denise Bates, Executive Director of Advancement, Hill-Murray School. “Their 
support will have a lasting impact on our students’ lives and help create a brighter future for 
our community.”

“We understand the financial pressures that come with owning a business, especially when 
unexpected challenges arise,” shared Jim and Theresa Gunderson. “By establishing this 
scholarship, we hope to support other self-employed families who may face similar financial 
hardships, ensuring their children can still benefit from the quality education and strong 
community that Hill-Murray provides—just as our family was fortunate to experience.”

The Gunderson Family’s donation is a testament to their commitment to education and  
their belief in the transformative power of the Hill-Murray community. Their generosity  
will undoubtedly inspire others to support Hill-Murray School and its mission to provide  
a well-rounded education for its students.

The first Gunderson Family Scholar will be chosen this Spring for the 2025-2026 school year.

“By establishing this 

scholarship, we hope to 

support other self-employed 

families who may face similar 

financial hardships, ensuring 

their children can still benefit 

from the quality education 

and strong community that 

Hill-Murray provides—just 

 as our family was fortunate to 

experience.”

– JIM ’84 AND THERESA GUNDERSON

INVESTING IN THE FUTURE: 
Gunderson Family Scholarship
This past year, Jim and Theresa Gunderson demonstrated 

their unwavering commitment to Hill-Murray School 

by establishing the Gunderson Family Scholarship. 

This generous gift will provide critical financial support 

to deserving students, ensuring they can pursue 

a quality education at Hill-Murray.
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The Adam Gott Scholarship

Archbishop Murray Memorial High 
School Classes of 1962-1963

Ancient Order of Hibernians 
Scholarship

Bob Karr Scholarship

Brother Francis Carr Scholarship

Cecilea Runyon Scholarship

*Class of 1964

*Class of 1965

Class of 1969

Class of 1974

The Dinzeo Family Scholarship

Dolores Rigali Barrett Scholarship

Don Blake History Scholarship

Dr. Susan Paul Education Fund

Eleanor Beckley Scholarship

Eugene And Lucille Schiltgen 
Memorial Scholarship Fund

Evan Myers Memorial Fund

Faust Family Scholarship

Fellrath Family Scholarship Fund

The Finding Waldo Scholarship

Flaherty Family Foundation 
Scholarship

Frank & Margaret Asenbrenner 
Endowment Education Fund

Frank & Margaret Asenbrenner 
Scholarship

The Future Leader Scholarship

Green and White Scholarship

The Green Family Scholarship

Helen & Mac Faust Family Fund for 
Catholic Education

Hill-Murray Diversity Scholarship

Hill-Murray Mothers Club Scholarship

James D. and Joan F. Hardy 
Scholarship

James and Molly Jungbauer Family 
Scholarship

John and Linda Shields Scholarship 
Fund

John and Mary Wren Scholarship

Johnson Family Scholarship

Klein Family Endowment

Lavine Family Scholarship

Marcia and Gerry Kraut Scholarship

Marge and Lee DuFresne Education 
Fund

Maria Chelberg Memorial Fund

Mark Andrew Westerhaus Scholarship

Mark C. Nyman Scholarship

*MaryEllen (Dufresne) and Jim Weber 
Scholarship

Mary Jo Rueb Memorial Fund

Mary M. Morelli Scholarship

Mazur/O’Malley Scholarship

Murphy Family Scholarship Fund

Pierce Family Scholarship

Pioneer Partners Fund

Radford-Lawrence Scholarship

Regan Family Scholarship Fund

Ron Ryan Memorial Fund

Roy T. Rueb Scholarship

Sara Edel and Dee Reinking 
Scholarship

Scott E Carlson Scholarship

Sisters of St. Paul’s Monestary 
Scholarship

St. Columba Scholarship

*St. Croix Catholic School/Hill-Murray 
Scholarship

St. Joseph Scholarship

The Scott Richards Memorial Fund

Sullivan Family Scholarship

Tolaas Memorial Scholarship

Tyler Berqual Memorial Scholarship

William Schram Memorial Scholarship

*New scholarships for 2023–2024 school year

2023–2024 
HILL-MURRAY SCHOLARSHIPS

Tuition Assistance

Learn more about starting a 
scholarship for current and future 
Pioneers by contacting: 
Denise Bates, Executive Director 
of Advancement: 651-748-2440 
dbates@hill-murray.org
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PIONEER PREMIER AUCTION

The 2024 Pioneer Premier Auction was a 

star-studded evening as the Pioneer Community 

came together to generously raise $1.2 million!

Attendees of the Pioneer Premier Auction viewed an inspiring 
video showcasing the various ways Hill-Murray students serve their 
community. As images of Hill-Murray students volunteering at a 
local food shelf, senior living community, and elementary school 
flashed across the screen, viewers were asked the thought-provoking 
question: “What are you willing to give of yourself to make another 
life better?”

Just as Hill-Murray students are encouraged to give of their time and 
talent to serve their community, the generous donors at the auction 
were inspired to give to Hill-Murray School. The funds raised not 
only support classroom activities but also many important initiatives 
that make Hill-Murray School a cutting-edge institution including 
the Pioneer Institute for Health and Wellness and improvements in 
school security. Additionally, thanks to the success of the Friends of 
Hill-Murray appeal, our school can continue to provide necessary 
tuition assistance, fostering a growing and diverse student body.

President Melissa Dan presented the 2024 President’s Award to  
Chuck Runyon and Shannon Runyon. The Runyons have made  
life-changing contributions to the Hill-Murray School community. 
Their vision and commitment to their East Side roots led them 
to partner with Hill-Murray to create and fund the Future Leader 
Scholarship Program. Established in 2018, this program awards 
scholarships to twenty incoming 9th grade students each year, who 
then participate in the Future Leader program designed to create a 
strong sense of community and develop leadership skills. Hill-Murray 
has had two graduating classes of Future Leaders and looks forward 
to many more to come. The Future Leader Scholarship Program was 
also named the Top Program of the Year by Minnedependent in 2024.

ROLLING OUT THE 
RED CARPET 

for an 
Award-Worthy 
Education

Roll out the 
Red Carpet

for an Award Worthy Evening

April 27th 2024

PIONEER.GIVESMART.COM 

Email auction@hill-murray.org to join the planning 
committee or learn more about the Pioneer Auction.



THANK YOU!
A standing ovation to Mary Giannini and Jill King for their stellar leadership as Chair and 
Co-Chair of the 2024 Pioneer Premier Auction! We also extend our heartfelt thanks to Lindsay 
Miller, our Auction Manager, and the entire Pioneer Premier Auction Committee, whose 
tireless efforts created an award-worthy event and ensured the 2024 Pioneer Premier Auction 
was a show-stopping success!

Tuition 
Assistance

2023–2024 Annual Report 17
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PLANNED GIVING

HILL-MURRAY
CORE VALUES

LEAVING A LEGACY

an interview with 
Maureen McDonough ’74

Maureen McDonough, Class of 1974, recently 
attended her 50th Hill-Murray High School 
reunion. As a part of the Believe. Belong. Be Bold. 
Comprehensive Campaign, Maureen committed 
to a Legacy Gift benefiting Hill-Murray.

Here is an interview with Maureen McDonough, sharing her experiences 
of Hill-Murray and why she chose to make a Legacy Gift.

HM: How has Hill-Murray School impacted your life?

MM: I know that I didn’t appreciate the education I received at 
the time, but now, 50 years after graduating, I can appreciate how 
Hill-Murray shaped me and my values. It gave me advantages in my 
career and opportunities in my personal life. The rigorous academic 
demands, and the need to be thoughtful, prepared and organized, 
set the pace for my college experience and for the way I performed 
at work.

HM: What values of Hill-Murray School resonate 
with you the most?

MM: What I value most is ethical leadership and being of service 
to others. It’s the red string that has woven through every job and 
volunteer role and through my relationships with friends and family. 
I am happiest when I am doing something for others.

HM: What inspired you to make a Legacy Gift to 
Hill-Murray?

MM: Hill-Murray rose to the top of my list after I retired from 
Andersen Corporation and re-engaged with the school in some 
volunteer work. Even though I don’t recall high school as my best 
years, I recognized what a positive force it had been and I wanted to 
give back.

CATHOLIC FAITH

COMMUNITY OF BELONGING

MIND-BODY-SPIRIT

ETHICAL LEADERSHIP

GLOBAL STEWARDSHIP
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HM: How do you hope 
your legacy gift will 
benefit future students 
of Hill-Murray?

MM: I know that private school tuition 
was a financial hardship for my parents. 
I hope my gift will make it easier for 
kids who need tuition support to attend 
Hill-Murray and gain the advantages it 
gave me. I hope it changes lives.

HM: What would you say 
to others who are considering 
making a Legacy Gift to 
Hill-Murray?

MM: It’s so easy to incorporate 
philanthropy into your will or estate 
planning. Assuming most of us will 
not run out of money before we pass 
on, earmark some portion of your 
resources to Hill-Murray. It’s the perfect 
way to recognize Hill-Murray and the 
people who influenced your life. Any 
amount makes a difference to a future 
Pioneer, and it will make you feel good! 

PICTURED PREVIOUS PAGE: 
Maureen and her family graciously 
donated this icon of St. Thomas 
(“Doubting Thomas”), in memory and 
honor of her sister Nora, with the hope 
that the icon encourages people to extend 
grace to themselves as they question their 
convictions and principles. It resides in 
the Hill-Murray Chapel.

“I hope my gift will make 

it easier for kids who need 

tuition support to attend 

Hill-Murray and gain the 

advantages it gave me. 

I hope it changes lives.”

– MAUREEN MCDONOUGH ’74

LEGACY GIVING

LEGACY SOCIETY

Jody Montpetit Anderly ’72 and Steven Anderly

Barbara Asenbrenner Atkinson ’87 and Robert 
Atkinson

Kathleen Callahan Baker ’62 and Douglas* 
Baker

Donald Blake

John (Jack) Cichy ’13

Lisa and Steve Cichy

Rochelle Cichy Navin ’09

Tessa Cichy Jenson ’12

Margaret Leko Colombo ’64

Michael D. Conroy ’68 and Sandra A. Conroy

Sara Edel ’79 and Dee Reinking

Barbara Flasch ’80

Steve* and Karen* Frickey

Richard Ginnaty ’64

Gerald and Mary Glomb

James Hansen ’73

Colleen Okoneski Horeish ’72 and Richard 
Horeish ’72

Bruce* Huber ’65 and Patricia Huber

Gregory Jacobs ’64

Michael and Janet Johnson

Linda and Klint Klaas

James and Charlotte Kouri

Linda Radford Lawrence ’65 and Robert 
Lawrence III ’63

Maureen McDonough ’74

Mark* Nyman ’69 and Jeanne Nyman

Donald* and Jean* Regan

Michael Rowan ’64 and Delores* Rowan

Kathleen Buzicky Saladino ’64

Molly Lawrence Schaffer ’91 and Jacob Schaffer

Rita Gresback Shor ’65 and Steve Shor

Frank Wald ’64

James and Rochelle Westerhaus

Father Thomas Wilson ’82

James Wold ’64 and Mary Weber Wold ’73

Sara Joynson Yocum ’93 and Anthony 
Yocum V ’88

Dave Zarembinski ’69

John Zesbaugh ’63 and Mary Zesbaugh

* Deceased

Demonstrate your passion by investing in Hill-Murray 
students through planned gifts.
Create a plan for your gift that fulfills your personal intentions and objectives to designate 
Hill-Murray as a sole or partial beneficiary of your will, trust, bequest, retirement account, 
life insurance, appreciated securities, charitable annuity, or other financial instruments.

Have you already included Hill-Murray in your estate plan?
Contact the Hill-Murray Advancement office to share your plans so that together 
we fulfill your personal intentions and objectives to:

1.	 Designate Hill-Murray’s use of your gift

2.	Maximize the impact of your gift

3.	Honor your benefaction during your lifetime

Learn more about Legacy Giving by contacting Katie McNulty, 
Director of Advancement: 651-748-2219 or kmcnulty@hill-murray.org



20   Hill-Murray School | Hill-Murray Foundation

EMERALD CLUB

EMERALD CLUB INDUCTEES 
Bob Lawrence III HHS ’63 & 
Linda Radford Lawrence AMM ’65

Bob Lawrence, Hill High School Class of ’63, and Linda Radford 

Lawrence, Archbishop Murray Memorial High School Class of ’65, 

met in high school. Over the next six decades, they created a legacy 

of service and generosity to the school where their family’s journey 

began. This impressive legacy was solidified in 2024 when Bob and 

Linda Lawrence were inducted into the Emerald Club.

Bob and Linda have remained involved with the school, transitioning from students to 
parents to grandparents, and most recently serving on the Alumni Founders Committee 
and helping plan their 60th class reunion. Reflecting on this reunion milestone, Bob shared, 
“it is remarkable that this many guys—from all walks of life—still, 60 years on, want to 
gather, enjoy, reminisce, and support each other. It is amazing.” Linda added, “In the 64 
years of knowing my classmates, I feel blessed to still call many of them my friends. The 
camaraderie is unmatched, and I am very thankful that we have made time for each other 
to reconnect throughout the stages of our lives.”

“In the 64 years of 

knowing my classmates, 

I feel blessed to still call 

many of them my friends. 

The camaraderie is 

unmatched, and I am very 

thankful that we have 

made time for each other 

to reconnect throughout 

the stages of our lives.”

– LINDA RADFORD LAWRENCE ’65
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A.B. Cenac, Jr. Foundation
Andersen Foundation
Sarah Andersen & Chris Hayner
Paul & Eileen Angeli
Ann Jane Shiely Charitable Lead 
Annuity Trust
Anonymous
Archdiocese of St. Paul & Minneapolis

*Autumn Rieks Foundation
*Colleen Hartmon Bollom & 
Patrick Bollom
Marni Haydock Bond & Chuck Bond
Carl & Kim Casale
Catholic Services Appeal Foundation
Lisa & Steve Cichy
Daniel & Martha Conners
Janeice DeLisle & David Hodgson
The DeLonais Family Foundation
Donald & Jean Regan Fund for 
Hill-Murray
Donations for Education
Colleen Regan Espana
Flaherty Family Foundation
Steve & Karen Frickey
Mary Gaertner
Garofalo Family Foundation
Donald & Patricia Garofalo
Daniel & Carrie Hackman
Jim Hansen
Mark & Teri Hanson
Joan F. & James D. Hardy
Brian & Kerry Hazelton
Mark & Ann Heller
Steven & Julie Henseler
Hill-Murray Fathers Club
Hill-Murray Mothers Club
Michael & Janet Johnson
Joyful Women Fund

*James & Molly Jungbauer
Robert Karr
Denise & James Koller
Peter & Ingrid Koller
Kopp Family Foundation
Cynthia Kranz
Mark & Irene Lambert
David & Ann Langer
Joe Lasnier & Denise Hunninghake
Robert & Linda Lawrence III
Minndependent
Katie Regan Nath & Andrew Nath
Nicholas Center Endowment Fund 
for Hill-Murray School
One At A Time Foundation

P. Johnson Estate
Connie & Philip Paquette
Mike & Kathy Pearson
Pepsi Bottling Group, Inc.
Pioneer Booster Club
Pioneer Foundation for the 
Performing Arts
Premier Banks
James & Julie Rechtiene
Daniel Regan
Don & Jean Regan
Kelly Regan
Korie Regan
Michael O. & Mary E. Regan
Patrick O. & Mary K. Regan
Sean O. & Mary Dolan Regan
Daniel & Christine Rice
Michael & Karen Roman
Rooted Philanthropic
Roy T. Rueb Family
Chuck Runyon
Shannon Runyon
Peter & Melissa Santrach
Gary & Patricia Sauer
School Space Media
Dolores & William Schram Jr.
Scott Richards Estate
Simcote, Inc.
John & Marla Simmet
Peter & Mary Simmet
Robert & Margaret Simmet
Skipper Slawik Fund of the Catholic 
Community Foundation
Timothy & Christine Steigauf
William & Carol Sweasy
Target Stores
Rebecca & Phillip Taylor
Gary & Sheryl Vasko
Roger & Lynn Vasko
Walter & Leona Schmitt Family 
Foundation
James & MaryEllen Weber
William C. Schram Jr. & Dolores 
Schram Tuition Assistance Fund
John & Mary Wren
Anthony IV & Ruth Yocum
Anthony V & Sara Yocum
Shannon Yocum
Timothy Yocum
Roger (Guy) & Wendy Young
Mary & William Zimmer

*New members

HILL-MURRAY 
EMERALD CLUB MEMBERS
Donors who have exceeded $100,000 in total 
cash gifts in their lifetime.

The Lawrence family embodies the servant leader model 
that Hill-Murray aims to instill in all graduates. Their 
children, Bob Lawrence IV ’89 and Molly Lawrence Schaffer 
’91, have continued this model of service through their 
leadership in the Hill-Murray Fathers Club, Mothers Club, 
Alumni Association Board, and Pioneer Premier Auction.

Bob and Linda have also supported their grandchildren at 
various school activities, starting with Bobby ’21 and Breann 
’23, and currently Danny ’28. There is no doubt that these 
young Pioneers will inspired by their grandparents and 
parents to maintain their strong connection to Hill-Murray.

Beyond their community-building spirit, Bob and 
Linda have made a lasting impact through their annual 
scholarship, named in memory of their parents, George 
and Sally Radford and Bob and Jean Lawrence—early 
believers and advocates in quality Catholic education 
succeeding on the East Side. Bob and Linda’s ongoing 
support of the Annual Fund and campaign giving, 
along with naming Hill-Murray as a beneficiary in their 
estate plans exemplify their devotion to the school. 
Through these varied and enduring gifts, they hope to 
inspire others to give.

Anyone who meets Bob and Linda knows that they have 
a deep-rooted passion for Hill-Murray. Their dedication, 
generosity, and unwavering support have made a 
significant difference in the lives of countless Pioneers.
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THANK YOU GENERIOUS DONORS

Hill-Murray is blessed with the financial support of so many. Because of this generosity, a strong 

tradition of excellence continues in the classroom and in our community. The following donor list 

covers fiscal year July 1, 2023–June 30, 2024.

ST. BENEDICT 
SOCIETY
Gifts of $100,000+
Steve and Karen Frickey
Garofalo Family Fdn. of Saint Paul  
& Minnesota Foundation
One At A Time Foundation
Pioneer Foundation for the 
Performing Arts
Rooted Philanthropic
Gifts of 
$50,000–$99,999
Don and Pat Garofalo
Hill-Murray Mothers Club
Premier Banks
Pat and Mary Regan
Gifts of 
$10,000–$49,999
Allegra/Image 360
Julie and Brett Andrich
Archdiocese of Saint Paul  
& Minneapolis
Autumn Rieks Foundation
Elaine and Lynn Boergerhoff
James and Mary Brockman
Catholic Services Appeal Foundation
Lisa and Steve Cichy
Lee and Yvonne Clintsman
Christa and Steve Dyer
Flaherty Family Foundation
Christopher and Kathleen Gross
Dan and Carrie Hackman
James Hansen
Pat and Colleen Hartmon Bollom
Hill-Murray Fathers Club
Indian Hills Golf Club
Mike and Jan Johnson
Jim and Molly Jungbauer
Denise and James Koller
Mark and Irene Lambert
Joe and Denise Lasnier
Lumitas Wealth Strategies
Jen and Andy McCurdy
Michelle and Chris McManus
MN Fundraising Initiative
Nicholas Center Endowment Fund  
for Hill-Murray School
Mike and Kathy Pearson
Premier Banks – MN
Jessica and Aaron Radke
Daniel and Korie Regan
Monica and Joe Ritchie

Sauer Family Foundation
John and Marla Simmet
Bob and Margaret Simmet
David and Kaitlin Simmet
Skipper Slawik Fund of the Catholic 
Community Foundation
Sterling Catering
Student Achieving Volunteering 
Excellence
William C. Schram Tuition Asst. Fund 
for Hill-Murray School
Ruth and Tony Yocum, IV

ST. SCHOLASTICA 
SOCIETY
Gifts of $5,000–$9,999
3M Foundation
Activar Inc
Margaret Barrett
Kasey Birch
Kristen and Dustin Braun
Mike and Mary Kay Cooney
Dorothy Ann Bakery & Cafe
Bob and Diane Dufresne
Kurt and Kim Fischer
Heenan Foundation, Inc.
Meghan and Dan Hermes
Ron and Paula Herold
Paul and Suzanne Humbert
I.C. System Inc
James L. Reissner Family Foundation
Jake and Joan Jordan
Kurt and Kathy Kaiser
Jill and Josh King
Jodi and Brad Klepac
Gary and Karen Krebsbach
Dave and Ann Langer
Jenny and Ben Lavine
Linda and Bob Lawrence, III
Jodi and Terry McCord
Medtronic Foundation
MMC Consulting, Inc.
Andrea and Chad Murphy
Katie and Andrew Nath
Net Ministries Foundation
Randy and Janell Newton
Kevin and Judy Nilan
Timothy Norman
Jeffry and Carol Notto
Jeffrey and Melissa Owsley
Jim and Julie Rechtiene

Heather Robinson
Dawn and Charles Rosenthal
Saint Joseph's Academy Alumnae 
Association
Sauro & Bergstrom, PLLC
Mike and Jill Strobel
Total Country BOB FM
John and Bonnie Treacy
Tulsa Community Foundation
United Health Group
Frank Wald
Heather and Toby Wendorf
Mary Pat Wlazik
Brad and Colleen Wood
Kellee and Joe Wren
Tim Yocum
Yocum Real Estate Group
Sara and Anthony Yocum, V
James and Bree Young

ST. JOHN BAPTIST 
DE LA SALLE SOCIETY
Gifts of $2,500–$4,999
Aim Higher Foundation
Paul and Eileen Angeli
Anonymous
Angel and Joseph Antonello
Autumn Transport Inc
Sara and Matthew Barker
Ryan and Jessica Bierwerth
Joseph and Sonja Brockman
Kristy and Bryan Campbell
Commercial Utilities, Inc.
Kim and Grant Davis
Paul and Amy Dinzeo
Stephanie and Pat Duval
Nicky and John Erickson
Ashley and Joe Erickson
Dave and Denise Faust
Doug Faust
Kristi and Jeff Fox
Nicholas and Christi Frattalone
Frattalone Companies, Inc.
Joe and Mary Giannini
Kelly and Nathan Harrington
Steve and Ann Heimerman
Steve Heinz
Monica Hilger
Horwitz, NS/I
Dave and Shannon Jarvis
Jill and Eric Johannes

Johnson Becker, PLLC
Mary Kelsey
Thomas and Lona Kluge
Barbara and Phillip LaPolice
Scott and Tara Larson
Jessica and Doyle Lewis
Jenna and Mark Lobanoff
Stephanie and Billy Mauer
Michelle and Jonathan McDonald
Maureen and Roger McDonough
Terri McEnaney
Milton House Design
Mary Morelli
Morelli's Discount Liquor, Meats  
& Italian Market, Inc.
Jeanne Nyman
Katie and Chris O'Connor
Todd Olson
Paul and Kim Olson
Patron of St. John's of Little Canada
Jane Persoon
Kathy Petron
Matthew Pflugi
Neil and Elizabeth Phelan
Christopher and Mary Phillips
Pioneer Concessions
Platinum Bank
Fred and Jane Primoli
Casey and Bridget Regan
Sean and Mary Regan
Patricia and James Reily
Erick and Marna Ricker
Timothy and Kristen Rieser
RJM Construction
Benjamin and Genelle Ross
Kara and Nick Rowan
Pat and Ann Sauer
Molly and Jake Schaffer
Scott and Tricia Schwietz
Nichole and Jan Scott
Selma's Ice Cream Parlour
Ryan and Elyse Sienko
Matt and Kim Sklar
Laura and Bradner Smith
Roman Stepchuk
The Harley Companies, Inc.
Gina and Dan Theisen
Ken and Mary Ann Thelen
Michael and Sarah Tillges
Glen and Amy Tischler
Tonal
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Craig and Amy Twombly
Doug and Carrie Uphus
Tony Vannelli
Rick and Jane Walz
Donna Wiederkehr
Keith and Colleen Wietecki
Rocky and John Yarusso

ST. ELIZABETH 
ANN SETON SOCIETY
Gifts of $1,000–$2,499
7 Vines Vineyard & Winery
Mary Lou Alesso
Ancient Order of Hibernians
Jody and Steve Anderly
Tom and Maureen Anderson
Kathy and Roger Anitzberger
Michael Appleton
Nicole Arndt
Bailey Nurseries, Inc.
Mark Barrett
James and Christine Bartol
Steve and Gail Bates
Annette and Michael Bendish
Ron and Cathi Berqual
Jeff and Mary Pat Black
Don Blake
Blue Line Logistics, Inc.
Bob Lawrence – State Farm Insurance
Donna and Ward Budde
Jim Buettner
Capra's Utilities
Lance and Barbara Carlson
Sue and Bruce Caulfield
Kathleen Champion
Teresa and Eric Christenson
Church of Saint Bernard of St. Paul
Church of the Ascension
Church of the Assumption
Alex and Judy Cirillo
Ben and Molly Cirillo
Anthony and Lisa Ciro
Daniel and Trish Ciro
Nestor and Marvel Ciro
Alex and Anna Cleaveland
Michele and Bart Conger
Matt and Theresa Cottingham
Crabtree's Garden Gate
Custom Contracting
Dakota Wealth Management, LLC
Don Delsing
John and Deborah Dickhudt
Dino's Mediterranean Fresh
Kelly and James Donnelly
Chuck and Carol Dunham
Jim Duval
Sara and Dee Edel
Amber and Ryan Ellingson

Marcine and Jon Ellwein
Timothy and Susan Fangel
Kelly and Steve Farrell
Gary and Betty Faust
Andrew and Kristen Faust
First State Bank and Trust
Jim and Kari Flaherty
Lori and Steven Fleischhacker
Gail and Geno Flores
Tim and Katie Floyd
Mary Gaertner
Mark and Nancy Gallagher
Gallagher Financial Services Inc.
Ben and Leah Gapinski
Susan and Bill Gaumond
James and Roxanne Gerads
Patricia and Jacob Gibbs
Jason and Renee Godbout
Jason and Gina Gorman
Michael and Elizabeth Granger
Mary and Tom Grau-Stumpf
Jennifer Hankes Painter
Janet and Mark Hanson
Angela and Kirk Hauge
Alison and Paul Hawkinson
Brian and Kerry Hazelton
Mark and Ann Heller
Gina and Adam Hennen
Sacha and Ron Hilpisch
Hockey Day Minnesota
Anthony Hoffman
Michelle and Scott Holtzleicer
Joe and Susan Hommes
Rita Horwath
Michele and Bill Ilc
James Koller Family Dentistry
Tina and Paul Jewett
John and Kathleen Rooney Charitable 
Fund #6
Jim and Pat Johnson
Summer and Mike Johnson
Danielle and Matthew Johnson
Keith and Ceil Jung
Janine and Joseph Jungbauer
Christine Kaiser
Bob and Jeanne Karschnia
Heather and Matthew Kieger
Matthew and Carissa Knutson
Kootenia Homes & Michael Lee 
Homes
Kopp Family Foundation
Ken and Judy Kosel
Molly and Reggie Krakowski
Cynthia Kranz
Gerry and Marcia Kraut
Michael Kuehn
Thomas and Teresa Kvanbeck
Cindy and Michael Lang
Stacey and Robert Lawrence, IV

Margaret LeClair
Maggie and Tom Lesher
Paul Liedl
Lindey's Prime Steak House
Erin and Tom Lisle
Len and Eileen Lorence
Mad Scientist
Emily and Tim Maher
Pat and Diane Mancuso
Donald Matteson
Dan and Lisa Mauer
Stephanie and Tom McCarthy
Therese and Kevin McCloughan
Monica and Manny McCracken
Denise and Jeff McDonald
McDonald's
Mark and Molly McGeary
Kasha and Josh McLay
Denny McMahon
Kieran and Katie McNulty
Mark and Joan Mikkelson
Dan and Lindsay Miller
Maurice and Shawne Monahan
Lisa and Jordan Montgomery
Todd and Susan Montpetit
Matt and Regina Morrell
Patricia and Bradley Morrow
MrPEX Systems
National Financial Services LLC
Martina and Joel Nelson
Tammie Neuenfeldt
Michael and Kristen Nicklawske
Gina and Anthony Niese
Jane and Thomas Nikolas
North Oaks Holiday and Auto Service
Northwestern Mutual Wealth 
Management
Nygard Agency & Associates, LLC. – 
American Family Insurance
Cynthia and John O'Halloran
Pat and Jody O'Malley
Renee and Michael Offstein
Old World Beer
Sarah and Todd Olson
David and Barbara Olson
Effendi Ortiz-Toro
Michael Ortlip
Patron of St. Jude of the Lake
Gary and Marcia Phillips
Piper Sandler Companies
Monica and Tom Pustovar
Jerry and Judy Quinlan
Regalwood Cabinets LLC
Kelly Regan
Kristin and Jason Reissner
O.J. and Amber Rinehart
Lynn Rizzardi
Chris and Barbara Rueb
John Russell

Tim and Lou Ryan
Peter and Jill Sajevic
Ashley and Andrew Salvato
Greg and Frances Sauer
Dennis and Michelle Schiltgen
Lew and Diane Schuweiler
Patrick and Mary Pat Schwietz
Nina and Peter Sebregts
Securian Financial Foundation
David and Carolyn Shankland
Fred and Lynda Simon
Barbara and John Smith Reis
St. Paul Fire Fighters Local 21
St. Paul's Monastery
State Farm Insurance Foundation
Connie and Bob Stoy
Peg and Dean Sutherland
Joseph and Leslie Tamble
Donald and Colleen Theissen
Ali and Gary Thron
John and Larisa Thurston
Patricia Tinucci
Total Wine & More
Tom and Megan Tucci
Christine and John Twohy
Gerri Ulness
Dick and Barbara Unger
Jack and Char Vitelli
Ray and Terry Voelker
Laura and Ray Wallander
Jamie and Nathan Wallerstedt
Steven and Karen Werden
Trent and Lisa Whitcomb
Bobbie Wiederkehr
Edward and Chris Wiegert
Bill and Jill Wold
Gary Wolf
Matthew and Anne Wolsfeld
Jake Yocum
Chris and Jesse Zupfer
Richard Zweber

FOUNDERS SOCIETY
Gifts of $750–$999
Abbott Laboratories
James and Lisa Basso
Molly Bott
Victoria and Mark Buchholz
Brian and Chris Conners
Katie and Kris Dornan
Kathleen and Patrick Finn
Becky and Mark Giannini
Kenneth and Debbie Godbout
John and Carolyn Hansen
Tom and Hannah Hansen
Jim and Mary Heymans
Rebecca Hoffman
Sarah and Brad Kahley
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THANK YOU GENERIOUS DONORS

Jane Kennedy
Sean and Linda Larson
Mark A. Pursley Memorial Foundation
Jay and Michelle Montpetit
Anne and Kraig Narr
Ramsey County Sheriff's Department
Barb Rinehart
Jeff and Brandy Rothmund
John and Tricia Rozek
Dave and Donna Schinkoeth
Sue and Steve Skinner
Nan Steger
Strategy First Communications
Penelope and Tim Swanson
John and Kathryn Then
Robert and Beverly Tillges
Lydia and Mike Turnbull
Tim and Stacy VanWychen
Lynnett and Wyatt Voshage-Stahl
Nancie and Chris Voss
Dawn and Jason Walker
Julie and Kien Warren
Wendy Weber Kenneally
Melissa and Joe Wiegele
Kenneth and Mary Sue Williams
David and Barbara Yarusso
JP Yocum
Nick Zappa
Kristi and Brian Zellmer

Gifts of $500–$749
Ameriprise Financial Gift Matching 
Program
Natalie and Jan Anderson
Lupe Anderson
Mary Appleby
Susan and Stephen Archer
Kimberly and Joseph Arrigoni
Denise and Steve Bates
Kari and Tyler Boe-Schmidtz
Anna and Brian Bonkowske
Angela and Davin Brandt
Tim and Katie Bratland
Eric and Denise Bratvold
Jennifer and Tedd Budd
Buerkle Honda & Buerkle Hyundai
James and Kathryn Burke
Jean Busch
Cahill Dental Care
Catholic Community Foundation
Mary and James Chastek
Nicole and Chad Dahl
Shannon and Johnny Daniels
James and Erin DaRosa
Courtney and Ian de Cruz
Dellwood Golf Club
Daniel Dolan
Leina and Lu Dong
Richard and Leona Dostal

Jeffrey and Melissa Draack
Angela and Erik Drange
Mark and Tonya Dunham
Stephanie and Ryan Eckerman
Ecolab, Inc.
Norma Ellwein
Thomas and Lisa Faust
Scott and Sue Faust
Molly and Timothy FitzPatrick
Jackie Garofalo
Cheri Gerenz
Aran and Kristine Glancy
Karen and Dick Gruber
Noah Hackman
Rebecca and Jason Halada
Melissa Hauser
Sarah and Roman Hernandez
Tom Hubler
Hudson Ford
Bill and Jana Huffman
Gregory and Jane Husnik
Beth and Jeff Hvass
Julie Jackels
Trace Jacques
Joe's Sporting Goods
Dustin Johnson
Lisa Johnson
Robert and Mary Jo Johnson
John and Jeanne Jungbauer
Lorri Jungbauer
James and Carrie Just
Jerry and Judy Karel
Bruce and Mary Kimlinger
Paul Knollmaier
Paul and Deborah Knooihuizen
Jeanine and Mark Korf
Cindy and Rich Korman
Joseph and Susan Kranz
Kevin and Beth Lafeber
Gregory Langevin
Laurel Lapore
Leslie and Kim Larson
Bill and Sue Lechner
Peg Lindlof
Patricia and Marc Lombardi
Marcie and Shawn Lowry
Mark and Cheryl Luger
Susan Lyons
Bill and Dorothy Macdonald
Timothy and Suzanne Mackley
Andrew Maggi
James and Julie Maietta
Bob and Kathy Malek
Donald and Kathy Mandel
Mario and Kay Mariani
Michele and Thomas Marrinan
Angela and Michael Mattingly
Jodi McMahon-MacCallum

Microsoft Matching Program
Tom and Judy Mogren
Larry and Mary Ann Morgan
Gary and Elaine Mulcahy
Mark and Suzanne Myers
Bridget Nath
Emmet Nath
Fiona Nath
Jack and Diane Ness
Alvina O'Brien
Alvina O'Brien
Shawn and Jen O'Gary
Mary O'Mara Hamblet
Jim and Theresa O'Neill Gunderson
Ryan and Krista Olsen
Joe and Nicole Olson
Orthotic Care Services
Susan Parnell
Tom and Kathleen Peller
John and Jennifer Perron
Barb Petersen
Paul and Carol Petronack
Shannon and Daniel Pezolt
Diana and John Pietruszewski
Kathleen Pilkington
Prestwick Golf Course
Bill and Krystan Putney
Cindy Quehl
Kirsten and Scott Ramsay
John and Barbara Regal
Gretta and Darby Regan
Amanda and Luis Reyes Camacho
James and Denise Roehrenbach
Thomas and Kristin Rogers
Mark and Ann Rogers
Terry and Kathleen Russell
Saint Croix National Golf Course
Ron and Cathy Schulze
Jennifer Schwietz
Reid Sellgren
Michelle and Stian Semborski-
Mjanger
Marissa and Anthony Skaja
Robert Skemp
South Hill Dental
Southview Country Club
Bradd and MaryBeth Soutor
Patrick Spangler
SSOE Group
St. Croix Hospice
Steele Brothers Real Estate
Elizabeth and Timothy Stejskal
Eric and Rebecca Stelmack
Stillwater Family Dental
Stillwater Skin Med Spa
Stilly Spirits
Bryan and Marie Strawser
Karl and Melanie Strohmeier
Thrivent Financial

Thomas and Misty Tillges
Monique and Thomas Trageser
Father Paul Treacy
William Tronsen
Sarah and Robert Turner
U.S. Bank Foundation
Charles and Ewelina Wahren
Sheila Wentland
John and Kathryn Weyandt
Michael and Jill Whisler
Willow River Enterprises, Inc.
Andrew and Connie Woessner
John and Mary Wren
Jeffrey and Jenny Yelle
Davis Zarembinski
Jeff and Kersten Zupfer

HERITAGE CIRCLE
Gifts of $250–$499
David Zupfer
Jamie and Jill Ackley
Jason and Carrie Ackley
Andrea Adornato
John and Janet Ahern
Diane Ahmer
Barry and Patricia Alverman
American Red Cross
Dana and Gerald Anderson
Mary Jo and David Anderson
Eric and Taylor Austin
BAE Systems Matching Gift Plan
Jonathan Baldwin
Cesar and Sofia Banderas
Greg and Judy Barilla
Tara Barrett
James and Janet Behr
Stacy and Dustin Bengtson
Benihana
Amy and Jonathan Berg
Adina Bergstrom
Lina and Mike Bighley
Edward and Lois Black
David and Sheila Blanda
Jenny and Jeff Borut
Larry and Mary Bothwell
Peter and JennaRose Bradshaw
James and Judy Brass
Brine, Dean, and Boege  
Real Estate Group
Glen and Kourtney Bryan
The Burrow
Stephani and Matthew Busek
C&L Enterprises, LLC
James and Jennifer Cahill
Capture Your Photos
Steve Carrier
Paul Ciernia
Bradley and Ann Clark
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Casey and Jeni Cleveland
Mike and Sue Conners
Continental Diamond
William Conway
Benedict and Jenni Corbett
Tracy and Brian Corcoran
Paula Cordero
Robin and Jesse Corry
Gregory Cosimini
Maryanne Cunnien
John and Jeanne Curtis
James and Amy Dailey
Melissa and Bryan Dan
Leah Danko
Eugene and Mary Dario
Gary and Julie Davis
Daniel Delaney
Serene and Christopher Deuth
Sally Dick
Colleen and Tim Doolittle
Casimir and Kathleen Drabik
Jenna Dwyer
Dynamic Drips – Lisseth DeGracia
Eagle Valley Golf course
Amy and Peter Ericksen
Evereve
Michelle Fahey Gustafsson
Terry and Kim Faust
Anna and Charles Fehring
Ashley Fewins-Kalb
Paul and Bridget Feyereisen
Konny Fitch
Chris and Beth Fitzmorris
Fra-Dor Inc.
Mollie and Anthony Fragnito
Donell and Anthony Frank
Louise Fratto
Alexandra Friederichs
Stephanie Gallatin
Qiu Gao
Danielle and Ben Gathje
Michael Granger
Charles Gregory
Michael and Sally Guentzel
Jacqueline and Roberto Gutierrez
Jeff Gutierrez
Kathleen and Andy Guzik
H.B. Fuller Company Foundation
Daniel and Colette Hagen
Chase and Chrissy Haider
Joan and Robert Hauri
Richard and Cecilia Healy
Jennifer and James Heddle
John and Joanne Heller
Hubert and Elizabeth Hennen
Henseler and Kocian Orthodontics
Catherine and David Herbst
Erin Herman

Renee Heutmaker
Robert Hilpisch
Molly and George Hottinger
Margaret Howard
Heather and Michael Huber
Dennis and Kathy Huffman
International Cigars
Mike and Bonnie Jellinek
Travis and Melanie Johnson
Sarah and Ben Johnson
Carla and Tom Jones Hauge
Jonesy's Local
Susan Kainz
Kristine and Steve Kelly
Kirkwood's Smoked Oak Barbecue
Anne and Richard Klein
Michael Kochevar
Mark and Julie Kosmalski
Jim and Char Kouri
Rich and Debra Kranz
Cinthia and Randall Kruse
Joseph and Kathleen LaCasse
Steve and Marjorie Lange
Langer Real Estate Services
Chris and John Langevin Podobinski
Terrence and Kathleen LaValle
Shong and Tou Lee
Alicia Liebel Berg
Benjamin and Niki Linden
Devoney and George Looser
Bernie and Pat Luger
Mike and Mary Lynn
JoAnne and Len Mackley
Betsy and Kevin Manzel
Mary Jo and Mike Marolt
Teresa Mauer
Jean and Chuck McBride
Dan and Nicole McGurran
Timothy and JoAnn McKeever
Michael and Colleen McLean 
Berglund
Brother Arnold McMullen
Richard and Carol McNamara
Maureen and James Meadows-Werner
Martha Metz
Christopher Meyer
Greg and Julie Miller
Sherri and Michael Miske
Dennis and Tamara Mitchell
Nancy Moberg
Diana Molitor
Karen and Jeff Montpetit
Quentin Moore
Sara Moran
James Morelli
Matthew and Tiffani Morelli
Ryan and Kathleen Morlok
Gina and Scott Morrison
George Murphy

Marcello and Susan Napol
Pamela and John Nelson
Dale and Ann Nelson
James and Shari Nepper
Alaina Nicosia
Todd and Laura Nielsen
Robert and M. Emily Nieters
Kenneth and Lisa Nikolas
Bob and Molly O'Dea
Jim O'Donnell
Randy and Kristi Olinger
Julie and Bill Olson
Keith and Mary Olson
Park Tavern
Amy and Alex Parsons
Danika Payette
Craig and Amy Pearson
Andy and April Persby
Steve and Deb Phillips
Pioneer9291 Media Inc
Marissa and Brian Pitzen
John and Krissy Pohl
Carrie and Jeremy Price
Thomas and Daneen Quinlan
R.F. Moeller Jeweler
Mary and Richard Ramsay
Brian and Christine Raney
Christine and Scott Reeves
Seamus Regan
Laura and Nick Rich
Rick Bronson's House of Comedy
Donald and Barbara Rigali
Michelle and Steve Roeske
Rodney and Catherine Romanchuk
Steve and Sue Romanchuk
Marty and Pat Rossini
Cathy and Gregory Salchow
Jamie and Jared Sampson
Mark and Mary Sauer
Stephen and Doris Schmaltz
Jeffrey and Melissa Schmidt
Hap and Judy Schultz
Keith and Melissa Schupp
Matthias Schwartz
Bob and Paula Schwartz
David and Cynthia Schwartz
Beth and Max Segler
Cindy and William Sevold
Ryan Shanley
Emily and Mark Sharockman
Nancy and Greg Shepherd
Anne and Ryan Siess
Michelle and Connor Simonet
Diana Smith
Marie and Timothy Smith
Samuel Sonntag
John and Kate Soucheray
South Dental Group P.A.

Gary and Julie Sova
Emily and Gregory Springer
Gary Stanoch
Steam Team Outdoor Services
Stevie Ray's Comedy Caberet
Robert and Elizabeth Stoven
Helen and Kevin Sutton
The Wilds Golf Club
Threshing Table Farms
Kelly and Douglas Till
Jason and Sarah Timmers
Haruka and Collin Torok
Travelers Foundation
Erin and Pedro Truhler
Turnberry Solutions Inc
Jesse and Emily Unklesbay
Steve and Theresa Urbaniak
Lisa and Darcy Valentine
Melanie and Corey Valentine
Raymond and Stacie Vennewitz
Anthony and Jeanne Verby
Deborah Vranyes
Michael Walz
Warners' Stellian
Gerard Weingartner D.D.S.
Benita Whalen
Terry and Cindy Wiegele
Wild Wings of Oneka
Father Thomas Wilson
Ryan and Kathy Wolff
Marlene Yarusso

Gifts of $100–$249
Sarah Aamodt
Acapulco Restaurante Mexicano
Michael and Karen Ackerson
Vicki Ademite
Francis Aguirre
Marie Aguirre
Anne Anderson
Diana and Dan Anderson
Jared and Kathryn Anderson
Hannah Angeli
Kate and Lawrence Ankenbauer
Charlene and Chris Antolak
Michael Antonello
John and Julie Appert
Aquacide Company
Theresa and Brandon Atwood
Molly Audette
Lisa and Troy Axelson
Tamara Aydt
Joseph Badavinac
Michelle and James Bailey
Kay Baker
Anthony and Jolin Barilla
Cory Baron
Donald Baron
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THANK YOU GENERIOUS DONORS

Mary Barrett
William and Janet Barrett
Dan and Jane Bartho
Basilica Block Party
Jane and Gordon Bau
Anne and Jim Becker
JJ and Jill Begley
Axel Begley
Jake Begley
Nancy and George Behr
Larry and Debi Belisle
Julie and Chris Bendel
Tim Beranek
George and Laura Berg
Jennifer and Wade Berhow
Robert and Sara Bertini
D. Scott and Diana Bertram
Cathy Betts
Ray and Sara Betts
David and Cindy Biagini
Barb Bicha
Big Guys BBQ
Betti Binder
Molly and Dan Bjornlie
Patricia and Mike Black
Dawn and James Blaney
Maggie Blaney
Corinne and Terence Blees
Jeffrey and Teressa Blees
James and Kristin Blissenbach
Patricia and Paul Blum
Amanda and Tim Boberg
Jerry and Marlene Bohn
Kristine Boland
Kimberly and Vernon Bolle
Maureen Bozicevich
Elizabeth and Eric Brandt
Andy and Sarah Braunshausen
Margaret and Dennis Braunshausen
Breadsmith
Brine's Deli
Emily Brooks
Joseph and Angela Brown
Larry and Beth Brown
Carol Buettner
Kathryn and John Byrne
Angie Capistrant
Brother Francis Carr
Beverly Carr O'Brien
Rita and Robert Casura
Trey Cavello
Joel and Kasmynn Cessna
Bruce Chaney
John and Jean Charpentier
Kristan and Jed Chesnut
Jim Chicone
Liz and Jay Chmieleski 
Hollie and Tony Ciresi

Brent Clark
John and Ruth Clauer
Patricia and Richard Coan
Timothy and Cheryl Colestock
College of Saint Benedict & St. John's 
University
Chad Collmann
Jim Collova
Conquer Ninja Gyms
Joan and Steve Conway
Christopher and Karen Cook
Derek and Rachel Cooper
Meghan and Ian Cooper
JoAnn Cotroneo
Crave Woodbury
Father Michael Creagan
Creighton University
Charles and Amanda Crummy
Anthony and Erika Curella
John Curran
Curt's Special Recipe
Brianna Cusick
Christina and Jim Daly
James Damato
Natalie and Brian Danaher
Kelly and Zachary Danielson
Tony Danna
Michael and June Darrow
Johnson and Nisha Dass
David Grupa Sports
Abigail and Paul Dean
Mary Dean
Daniel and Tiffni Deeb
Brett and Teresa Deering
Derek and Andrea Dees
DeGidio's Restaurant and Bar
Kathy DeLonais
Gia and Lou DeMedici
Sharon and Hal Dendurent
Dermatology Consultants
Paul and Tiffany Deziel
Giacomo and Emily DiGiacomo
Tigist and Tefera Dilnesaw
Sharon and James Dimond
Thomas DiSanto
Mindy and Andrew Dombrovski
Steven Dreger
Mike and Melissa Drikakis
Claudia and Joseph DuBord
Mike and Jody Dueber
Sharon and Jim Dueber
Anne and Todd Dunivant
Miles Dunna
Daniel Durdin
Carolyn and Michael Dyrdahl
E & K Sauer Trust of 2006
Jamie Ebach
Bonnie and Steve Eckerman
Joan Eckert

Carrie Egan
Ron and Jan Eich
Teresa and Jeffrey Eide
Peggy and Michael Eiselt
William and Catherine Englund
Bill and Karin Erickson
Christine and Grant Erickson
Elizabeth Erickson
Kristin and Michael Erickson
Carol and Dennis Erickson-Clark
Abraham Escoto
Kris and Rose Esteb
Matt and Tedie Fahey
Falcon Ridge Golf Course
Rebecca Fandrich
William and Bernice Farmer
Farrill's Sunrise Nursery and Garden 
Center
Patrick and Dona Rae Faust
Sophie Faust
Willie and Maggie Faust
Ann and Gero Feaman
Michael and Laura Fecht
Kitty and Tom Feidt
Mary Felland
Anna Ferk
Robert Fewins-Kalb
Mike Finegan
Thomas FitzGibbon, Jr.
Ray and Terri Flaherty
Barbara Flasch
Michael Fleischhacker
Elizabeth Ford
Paul and Lori Ford
Mike and Jenifer Fratto
Mary and Jim Fredricksen
Paul Fronts
Lynn Fuller
David and Kathleen Gabel
Marian Gabel
Mary and Richard Gaboury
Barb and Bill Gahler
Chad and Angel Gamradt
Dee and Dan George
David and Kathy Gervais
Paul Gionfriddo
Tracy and Christopher Gist
Joseph Gladke
Bonnie Glancy
Jackie and Brady Glentz
Thomas and Donna Godbout
Gold & Eight Permanent Jewelry
Patrick and Lynn Gonia
Steven Gores
Grand Canyon University
John Grant
Maureen and Charles Gregg
Barbara and Jerry Griffith
Cindy and Jim Grochowski

Gerald and Corrine Grochowski
Terry and Dave Groppoli
Melissa and Todd Gruber
Cassie and Mark Gullickson
Amanda and Jacob Guth
Michael Haas
Patrick Haider
Judy and Mike Hajlo Schwartz
Brendan Halleron
Susan and John Halverson
Christine and Jeremy Halvorsen
Sarah and David Handley
Chad and Kristi Hanes
Thomas and Monica Hangge
James and Diane Hankes
Gail Hanscom
Wayne and Vicki Hansen
Elizabeth and Todd Hanson
Ron Harnden
Elisha Harris
Patrick Harris
Father Bob Hart
Stephanie and Jason Hartman
Mark and Mary Hartman
Tracy Hasselman
Lawrence and Marcia Haugh
Jon Hauser
Steven and Heather Hayne
Weezy and Kevin Head
Mary Heberlein
Gregory Heim
John Heimerl
John and Kathy Henke
Joseph and Robin Hennessy
Pat Henriksen
Jeannine Henry
Patrick and Pamela Henry
Mike Henry
Louis (Joe) and Rita Hermes
Leo Hermes, III
Dayna and Samuel Herrington
Hidden MN
Allen and Heather Hill
Daniel Hines
Kim and John Hinton
Ann Marie Hoffman
Jim and Sara Hoffman
Richard and Kelly Hogan
Sylvia and Robert Hoke
Sally Hoppe
Rick and Colleen Horeish
Kathleen and Kevin Horst
Patty Houser
Jason and Zoe Hruby
Michael and Valeria Hruby
John Huber
Bob Huberty
Chad and Stacy Hughes
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Lindsay and Nate Hunkins
Judith Hunt
Angela and Aaron Huotari
Bridget and Andrew Huss
Hollis and Matt Hutera
Dawn Iacarella
Kathy and Steve Ignagni
Benjamin Ireland
Alicia and Andrew Jackola
Colleen and Donald Jamieson
Betty Janaszak
Gordy and Kathy Jarvis
Jax Cafe
Christine and Greg Jeffrey
Stephanie Jensen
Brent and Amanda Johnson
Bob and Sandy Jones
Jean Jones
Julie Jorissen
Anthony Joseph
Justin Joyce
Jeffrey and Barbara Joynson
Carol Kalb
Mary Jo and Dennis Kamper
Mike Keefer
Amy and Kristoffer Kelly
Pat Kennedy
Paula Kerns
Thomas and Cynthia Kindler
Robin and Garret Kleinendorst
Roxane and Dave Klepperich
Bob and Judi Klepperich
David Knowlan
Chris Kochanowicz
Kathy and Ken Kohler
Mary and Joseph Kohler
Peter and Ingrid Koller
Kris and Vicki Kopp
Philip Kramlinger
Paulette and John Krawczyk
Ginny and Jerry Krey
Katherine Kriske
Larry and Nancy Kullas
Jacilyn and Zebedee Kunkel
Joel LaChappelle
Lake Elmo Inn
Lakewood Tavern
Eric Laleman
Jacquie and Mike Lamonica
Jennifer and Richard Langan
Joseph Larson
Renee and Wade Lau
Steve Lavine
Roger and Shirley LaVoi
Jon and Kim Learn
Keith and Sandra LeBlanc
Shari LeBlanc
Victor and Susan Lee

Karen Lee
Denise Legato
Lisa Leier
Christopher and Karen Leigh
Ann Lemke
Jennifer Lethert
Jennifer and Patrick Lethert
Ann Lewerer
Jessica Lewis
Anthony Lewis
Amy and Jim Liberty
David and Mary Libra
Dale and Linda Lieb
Light House Yoga and Fitness
Cathy Lindahl
Mark and Tracy Lindemer
Laura and Joe Linder
Thomas and Sarah Linhoff
Bianca and Scott Lipari-Johnson
Caroline Little
Little Village Pub
Amber and Benjamin Loehrer
Beverly Lofstuen
Valerie and Mark Lorenz
Al Lorenz
Kay Louis
Allison and Jose Lozano
Jeanne Lucio
Stephen Lund
Jill Lyons
Michael and Rochelle Maas
Michael and Jennifer Mackley
Jenny Magill
Jim Mahoney
Jennifer and Douglas Maier
Donald and Marie Maietta
Bradley Malecha
Maplewood Chick-fil-A
Thomas Marek
Liz Marin
Jennifer and Nick Marshall
Franklin Martin
Catherine Maslowski
Craig and Barbara Mauer
Mauer Chevrolet
Marnie May
William and Ann McCarron
Robert McCullough
Thomas and Susan McFadden
Cynthia and Kevin McGrath
Jeanne McGrath
Joseph and Paulette McGrath
Michael McGrath
Peter McGurran
Rosie McMann
Patricia McNeill
Mary McPherson
Victor and Jolayne Mehr

Kathryn Meiers
Steven and Kathy Meis
Barbara Melander
Barb and Barry Melchior
MaryLynn Mennicke
Jennifer and Joel Metz
Victor Meysenburg
John and H. Berit Michel
JoAnn and Jim Michna
Paula and Christopher Mikl
Bob and Shirley Miller
Martin and Amy Miller
Joe Miller
George and Jackie Mlynarczyk
Colleen and Michael Monahan 
Andrea and Matt Mondry
Stephen Monn
Roger Monson
Michele and Dennis Montanari
Judy Montpetit
Mrozinski Family Limited Partnership
MT Nails
John Murlowski
Mary and Kenneth Murphy
Anne and Jeff Murphy
My Pillow, Inc.
Michael and Marilyn Myers
David and Nancy Narusiewicz
Dennis and Sue Nelson
Leah and Matt Nelson
Ralph and Marie Nelson
Sophia and Blake Nelson
Cindie and Michael Neuenfeldt
Karen and David Newell
Patrick and Rhonda Newlin
Kathleen Nguyen
Jessica and Jason Nickelson
Frank and Laura Nicosia
Kathleen Novak
Daniel and Annette O'Connell
Tom and Ann O'Keefe
Michael and Susan O'Leary
Biz O'Mara
Thomas and Amy O'Neill
Oak Marsh Golf Course
Oakdale Hy-Vee
Kathleen Ogle
Cynthia and Jeffrey Olive
Bryan and Cortney Olson
Kathleen Olson
Alex and Carla Onsomu
Albert Orsello
Sarah and Dave Oster
Jil Oswalt-Matuseski
Kevin and Kristi Otto
Diana Ous
Outback Steakhouse
Lori and Chad Page

Karen and William Palin PhD
Terrence and Jeanne Palmer
Kayla Palzer
Gloria and Paul Parnell
Jeanne Parsons
Caroline and Ryan Patrick
Ann Patten
Reena and Sanjai Paul
Ann and Scott Pearcy
Grace Pearson
Diane Peltzer
Jeane and Michael Peters
Wes and Stacy Peterson
Bill and Margaret Pierson
Eugene and Sharon Pietruszewski
Pine Tree Pottery and Gifts
Sarah and Steven Pinotti
Jim Pohl
Janet and Michael Polakiewicz Smith
Pool & Yacht Club
Susan and Jeffrey Popa
William Poppert
Thomas and Joan Potvin
John and Julie Poucher
David and Jill Preiner
Dixie Preiner
Michael and Tricia Prodoehl
Janet and Don Prodoehl
Brent and Jamie Proulx
Brian and Christina Quast
George Quist
Melany Radke
Sandy and Rod Radosevich
Joseph and Mary Rafferty
Ramsey County Parks & Recreation
Andy and Tanya Rausch
Heather and John Reardon
Rob and Julianne Reardon
James Reeves
Lisa Reichow
Joseph Reid
Michael Reid
Jack Reif
JoAnn Reifel
Tom and Sally Reinemann
Chris Resner
David Richter
Matthew and Shiloh Ricker
Robert and Laurie Riegel
Richard Ries
Kevin Riley
Michele and Patrick Riley
Douglas and Kristen Ritter
Jesse and Stacey Robertson
Colleen Robinson
Julie Robinson
John Roche
Hedrin Rock
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Ann Marie Roder
Michelle Roppeau
Shane and Julie Rose
James and Michele Rossow
Michael Roth
Lori-Jean Rothmund
Barb Rounds
Natalie and Steve Rowan
Dave and Christine Rozek
Chris Ruane
Gina Rulli
Mary Russell
Cory and Rebecca Ryan
Murray Ryan
William and Mary Ryan
Renee Ryan
David and Cheryl Rydeen
Jennifer and Steven Sabraski
Travis Salisbury
Susan and Mitch Sampson
Jazmin Sanchez Garzon
Sassy Scentz & Decor
Laurie and Greg Savino
Wayne and Nok Saykao
Michael and Molly Schauff
Bernard Schaumburg
Daniel and Sarah Schlundt
Tom and Mary Lou Schlundt
Joyce and Gene Schneider
Colleen and Ted Schoenecker
Jamie and Brett Schreiber
Steve Schreier
Karla and Dan Schultz
Larry Schultz
Shannon Schwartz
Michael Schwietz
Science Museum of Minnesota
James and Michele Seifert
Mark and Shelagh Setterstrom
Karen and Jeff Shanley
Miriam Shook
James and Yvonne Shuda
Jennifer Siedow
John and Mary Simon
Kelly and Mike Simons
Samantha and Bill Simpson
Patsy Skaja
Sharon and Karl Skogen
Terry and Valerie Skrypek
Jane Slade
Stephen Smith
Victor and Constance Sofie
Michael Sokol
Will Sonntag
Joseph and Jennifer Soucheray
Space Turtle Construction
Maureen and Jeffrey Spence
Kindra and James Spencer
St. Catherine University

David and Susan St. Croix
Dennis and Margaret St. Sauver
Ted and Pat Steichen
Mike and Angie Steinbach
Becky Stephens
Brett and Cathy Stinson
Sheila Stormont
Judith Strobel
Gretchen Struemph
Daniel and Angela Stumpf
Tom Sturm
Patricia Sullivan
Summer Lakes Beverage
Marty Summy
Ken Sundberg
Gerald and Kristi Szpotek
Don and Peg Talbot
Ross and Jill Tallents
Ron and Linda Talmage
Tom and Barb Teresi
Joe Ternus
Victoria and Douglas Thayer
The Hansen Company
The Lumberjack
Janet and John Then
Linda Thomas
Todd and Lisa Thoms
Harold and Carol Tickle
Tiffany Sports Lounge
Kenneth and Barbara Timm
Cheryl Timmers
Jeremy Timmers
Tinucci's Restaurant & Caterine
Kathleen and Kenneth Tope
Jeff and Aimee Topp
Paul and Marta Tosto
Ruth Trageser
Kateri and TJ Trembley
Pamela and Nick Trojan
Steven Turner
Thomas and Karen Ueland
Ugly Putters-Oakdale
Barbara Uhlman
Terrence Ulrich
Jeannie and Michael Van Ort
Carol and John Vanderzanden
Stephanie and Steve Varley
Ryan and Shannon Vaske
Michael Venaglia
Sarah Venturin
Thomas and Mary Vierling
Johnny Villarreal
Jennifer and Peter Vinck
Steve and Ginny Vinck
Justin and Melissa Voigt
Christine and Bradley Vos
Joe and Michele Wagner
Pamela Wagner
Harry Walsh

Jeffrey and Colleen Walsh
Sally and Jeffery Ward
James and MaryEllen Weber
Matthew and Kate Wegleitner
Patricia and Greg Weinand
Constance and Patrick Weingartz
Molly and Jeff Wellens
Christine and Patrick Welsh
Brian and Liz Westerhaus
Marilyn and Gia Westermeyer
Jack and Carol Weyandt
Stanley and Suzanne Wiatros
Tom and Barbara Wiberg
Kristine Wilk
Greg Willard
Jenna and Matt Williamson
Tom and Linda Wilson
Jason Wilson
Bradley Wingate
Gary and Georgette Winter
Desiree and Matt Witham
Beverly Wittgenstein
Jacob Wittl
Mandy and Diane Wohlers
Jim and Mary Wold
Mike and Pam Wold
Michele Wolf
Sandra and Matthew Woolsey
Twila Wubben
Paul Zappa
Stephen Zaremba
Zimmer Biomet
Joseph Zywiec

Gifts up to $99
3rd Act Craft Brewery
Grace Ackley
Lukas Adamsky
Alamo Drafthouse Cinema
Larry and Judy Altman
Chris Altman
Karen and Jon Anderson
Kathleen and Jack Anderson
Marcus Anderson
Mary Jean and Stan Anderson
Susan and Richard Anderson
Dominic and Elizabeth Andrea
Fred Anthony II
John and Lezlie Antoncich
Bridget and Joe Arms
Sarah Ashbach
Terrence and Jennifer Atz
Kathy and Tom Averbeck
Stephanie Ayers
Steve and Vicky Babcock
Darlene Baber
Lori Badavinac
Vicky Badavinac
Bonita Balkenol

Robert Baller
Joyce and Robert Banken
Thomas and Phyllis Barnes
Mark and Lydia Bartel
Karen and Tim Barton
Nancy Bates
Samuel Becker
Joseph Becker
Benjamin Belde
Sharon Benjamin-Woida
Bennett's Chop & Railhouse
Michael Benz
John Beranek
Thomas Beranek
Rebecca and Sean Berg
Jack Berger
Kathy and Warren Berger
Jonathan and Rachel Berry
Thomas and Joann Bertini
Erin Bieniek
James and Janice Bifulk
Karen Bighley
James and Debra Billigmeier
Amy Bjellos
Patricia and William Bloyer
Board & Brush - Woodbury
Kristi Bohn
Lynn Boogren
Chad and Alicia Boreen
Jane Boyer
Clinton Bradley
Scott and Mary Brahy
Christopher Brandt
John and Terrie Brandt
Diana and Frank Brass
Jean and Arthur Broderson
Kathleen and Red Bronson
Steven and Jennifer Brown
Janice Brown
Maribeth Browning
Robert and Theresa Bruton
Lorna Bubendorf
Cynthia Buckland
Robert Buckner
Jennifer and Neal Buddensiek
Sara Bugbee Winn
Daniel Buivid
Mary Bunde
Christine Buntje
Robert and Rosemarie Busek
Cafe Latte
Pamela and Anthony Campbell
Scott Campbell
Deanne and Chris Campbell
Canadian Pacific
Catherine Carbone
Maggey and Jeffrey Carlson
Stephanie Carlson
Jordon Carney

THANK YOU GENERIOUS DONORS
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Constantin and Carmen Cecman
Cellar's Wine and Spirits
Ryan Celski
Edward and Carol Cepress
Trish Chalmers
Chapin Coffee
Raymond Charpentier
Benjamin Chastek
Chicone's Liquor Mart
Chopper Mill
Patricia and Richard Christensen
Gene and Joanne Christenson
CHS Matching Program
John Cichy
Jill Clark
Margaret Clarkin
Bernie and Dorothy Cleveland
College of St. Scholastica-Duluth
John and Barbara Colwell
Diane Conlin
Mike and Sandy Conroy
Robert and Dana Conroy
Erica Conterato
Mike and Rose Conway
Daniel Corbett
Costco Wholesale - Woodbury
Eric Cote
Jenna and Jim Courrier
John Coyle
Bernadette and Joseph Crawford
Mary Ann Creager
Judene Crummy
Lauretta Curtin
Nick Curtis
Paris Curtis
Isabella Curtis
Andrew Cusick
Barbara Cusick
Jim Cusick
Julie and Erik Dahl
Dennis and Annette Damico
Thomas Davis
Teresa Day
Anne Dealy
Vicki and John Dean
Ann Dean
Thomas and Laura DeGree
Jon DeJager
Mary and Joseph Delaney
Richard Dell
Jack and Rebecca Delsing
Janet and Hank Demarais Knott
Steve and Laura Demike
Angie Deneen
Margie Denton
Rob Deutsch
Denise DeVinney
Jack DeWaard
Arnie Dick

Brent Diderrich
Darrick Dierkhising
Renee Divito
Joan and Mark Doehling
Mary and James Dombrovski
Tom Domini
Joel Domke
Katelyn Donatell
Donatelli's
Kathleen and Lawrence  
Donnelly-Cohen
Brad Dopp
Ron Dorshak
Susan Dougherty
Angela Dreis
Dean Dressel
Kitty Drew
Margaret Duerscherl
Sarah E Morris
Ora Eaton
Lorraine Ebach
Patricia Eckhoff
Nicole and Sean Edlund
Gary Edwards
Sonni Eib
Kent Einan
Peter Eiswirth
Wayne and Brenda Eklund
Cynthia Elg
Jay Ellwein
Marilyn and Jerome Engebretson
Ronda and Brett Engelhardt
Sharon Ericksen
Jean Erickson
Shaughn Erickson
Cheryl Erler
Alejandro Escoto
Catherine and John Evans
Barbara Farrell
Dave Faust
Samantha Faust
Mary and John Felipe
Lori Fellegy
Mary and Glen Feyereisn
Bill and Barbara Finnegan
Mike and Ann Finnegan
Anne Fisher
Karen Fleming
Nancy Fletcher
Kathleen Forliti
Ian Forsythe
Phil and Sue Foster
Bonnie and Scott Foster
Patricia and Thomas Franks
Patricia and Thomas Frazer
Pamela Fredricksen
Nancy and Jim Friedrich
Rosemary and Robert Friis
Eric Froeming

Shannon Froiland
James and Sandra Gallagher
Olivia Garceau
Lenny Garcia
Deborah Garrity
Nick Gasho
Angela Gaugler
Brett Gaustad
Cheryl Gfrerer
Maria and Neil Gibbons
Debra and Lee Gibson
Nicole Giel
Morgan Giese
Mary Godfrey
Benjamin Goebel
Sandra Goebel
Bryan Goehler
Robert Goetzke
Kathleen and David Gora
Leon and Patricia Grahn
Judith Grandt
Michael and Andrea Granger
Bill Graske
Nansee and Jim Greeley
Gerard and Nannette Gresback
Marcia Gresback
Larry Griesgraber
Mary Ann and Edward Gruba
James Gunderson
Kathleen Guthrie
Jay Gutierrez
Amy and Ross Gutknecht
Christopher and Alesia Haak
Mary and Leonard Hajlo Erickson
Elena Hanggi
Patty Hanrahan
Lorlee Hansel
Susset and Nic Hanson
Susan Hanson
Alvina Hart
Chris Harvey
Anne Hasse
Robert and Carol Hauser
Edward and Laura Hawkins
Adele Hebl
Kevin and Rosita Hebl
Matthew Heimerman
Nicholas Henne
David Henninger
Susan Henry
Ethan Henseler
Alicia and Joseph Hensler
Jeanne Hermes
Donna Hero
Jacqueline and James Hilgert
Hillside Liquor
Elizabeth and Joseph Hintze
Kristen and Michael Hoheisel
Ruth and Roy Holm

Greg and Cindy Holupchinski
Julian Hommeyer
Thomas and Daniela Hoolihan
Barbara Horan
JoAnn Horrisberger
Mark Horvath
Thomas and Jeanne Horwath
Michael and Kathleen Hotwagner
Edward and Sharon Huber
Darlene and Matthew Huber Muellner
Matthew and Amy Hudachek
Judy Huff
Heidi and Matthew Hughes
Colleen Humphreys
Candyce and Thomas Ihnot
Joseph and Erica Ireland
Dan Ireland
Michael Jablonski
Curtis Jackels
Greg Jacobs
Jennifer Jensen
Jerry's Hardware
Jerry's Liquor
Janet and Kenneth Johnson
Janet and Les Johnson
Morgan Johnson
Nicholas Johnson
Mary Jones
Melissa and Joe Jorgenson
Steve and Melissa Joyce
Thomas Just
Ramona Jwanouskos
Mackenzie Kaasa
Gretchen Kacerik
Christine Kansier
Lawrence Karel
Ann Karner
Jennifer Kavaloski
Lauren Kennedy
Joanne Kern
Aleisha Kiley
Mary Kiley
Leslie Kinney
Thomas and Mary Lou Kinsella
Bob Kippels
David Kircher
Denis and Dahlia Klepac
Bonne and John Kluge
Dolores and Charles Knapp
Knokes Chocolates & Nuts
Joan and Jeff Knutson
Robert and Catharine Knutson
James and Melissa Koch
Ronald and Wanda Koetz
Kevin Kohn
Joan Kopcinski
Wayne and Jane Korf
Rodney Korf
Jeffrey and Jodi Kosel
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Linda Kranz
Christopher Krile
Marcia Krummel
Deborah Kruse
Mary and Joe Kryschyschen
Rita Kueppers
David and Amy Kuta
Barb and Darrell Kutchmarek
Kwik Trip Inc.
Marlene L'Allier
John LaCasse
Curtis LaChappelle
Brennan Lafeber
Michelle and Dan Lahr
Paul and Stacy Lambert
Cheryl Lametti
Diane Lanctot
Julia and James Lange
Bruce Larsen
Judith Larson
Matthew Lasnier
Zachary LaValle
Angela and BJ LaVelle
Katherine Lawler
John LeClair
Shirley LeClaire
Christopher and Molly Lee
Kathleen Leibel
Elizabeth and Ronald Lese
Judith and William Lester
Michael and Angela Lewis
Morgan Lienemann
Viola and Steven Lincowski
William Linhoff
Brian and Evelyn Little
Susan and David Livingston
Lou and Mary Locante
Julius and Darlene Loipersbeck
Anthony and Mary Lonetree
Wanda Lorsung
Loyola University - Chicago
Rachel Luger
Scott and Janell Lundgren
Lunds & Byerlys - Woodbury
Angela Macdonald
Patricia MacIntyre
Laura and Ricardo MacIntyre-Sosa
Mad Capper Saloon & Eatery
Annette and Daniel Maggi
Francis and Patti Mahoney
Gail Maier
Gary Maier
Joan and James Majer
Marjorie Mangine
Richard Mann
Vaciela Manos
John Manthey
Barbara Marchetti

Dana Marcus
Adriana Mariani
Thomas Marrone
Chris Martin
Kathleen Mathison
Rick and Debra Matschina
Aric Maurer
Nicole Maurer
Nick McCarty
Patricia McCarty
Molly McCloskey
Colleen and Michael McCormick
Terence McDonough
Kristin McGregor
Karen McKenzie
Maegan McMahon
Amy McNeil
Bruce and Shelly McQuade
Anton and Sarah Medved
Rose Mary Meyer
Thomas Meyer
Margaret Etta Meyer
Monica Meza
Anthony and Joan Mieloch
James and Catherine Miettunen
MightyCause Charitable Foundation
Dean and Elizabeth Milan
Joseph and Ruth Milla
Diane Miller
Stacey and Scott Millett
Jody Minke
Minnesota Landscape Arboretum
Minnesota State Fair
Michael Misukanis
Nancy Moe-Mergens
Bruce Mohns, Jr.
Sharon Moore
Steven Morehead
Timothy and Jacqueline Morehead
James and Mary Beth Morelli
Steven and Cathy Morrison
Patricia and Steven Morrison
Aaron Morrison
Leslie Mortland
Jeff and Kathleen Mrozinski
Martin and Jennifer Mudek
Diane Muellner
Brenna Munson
Andrew and Josie Muntifering
Michael Murdock
Janelle Murlowski
Sue Murlowski
William and Sandra Murphy
Mary Murphy-Kerr
Bonnie and Randal Nelson
Susan Nelson
Joseph and Roxanne Nelson
Kim and Dan Nelson

Becky Nestingen
John Nicholson
Northeast Bank
Northern Taphouse
Gabriella Norton
Nothing Bundt Cake
Nathaniel Novak
Kristen O'Brien
Greg and Mary O'Connor
Tim O'Connor
Kate O'Reilly
Nicole Ochs
M. Vicki Olivo
Eileen Olsen
Samantha Olson
Debbie and Don Olson-Lhotka
One:Nine Boutique
Isaac Onsomu
Tianna Onsomu
Mike Opitz
Thomas and Sharon Orloske
Justin Page
Kathleen and Winston Pagel
Linda and Richard Parkinson
Cindy Paslawski
Kathleen Paul
Maddie and David Paul Wulf
Mary and Michael Pavlovich
Carrie and Mark Peroutka
Mary Persby
John and Julie Persoon
Darlene Peterson
Erin Petty
Jeanette Pierre
Daniel Pilarski
Daniel Pinotti
Joseph Plumb
Stacia and Brad Poeschl
Leonard and Marianne Polakiewicz
Janice Polander
Jill Polander
Judy Polasky
Jennifer and Steven Potvin
Eva Potvin
Emily Prokott
Mary Pruden
James Pugleasa
PWHL-Minnesota
Kevin Raasch
Mary Jo Rafferty
Jenny Rand
Rohit Ranjan
Panumon Ransibrahmanakul
Peter and Jenny Rauch
Keith Rauen
Terry Reasoner
Stephanie Reese
Rose and Michael Regan

Joseph Reischel
Beth Reisdorf
Pam and Dan Reitzel
Theresa and Michael Remarcke
Anne Marie Renteria
Melissa and Dustin  Rhein
Carli and Bill Richard
Michael Richelsen
Mike Ritzer
Shantel and Peter Rivard
Elizabeth Rivard
Kathleen Robbins
Jane Robson
Bradley Robson
Madisen Rogers
Michael Rooney
Lynn Roppeau Roppeau
Kevin and Barbara Rose
Kathy Ross
Mark Rossi
Darlene Rossow
Shannon Roth
Diane and Jon Ruday
Linda and Gary Rudeen
Danica Rueb
Kelly and Philip Runck
Patricia and Norman Rustad
Rustic Roots Winery
Jill and Derek Ryan
Patrick Ryan
Connor Ryan
Michael Rydel
Sak's Sports Bar
Salon Ultimo
Omar Sami
Deborah and Tony Sanders
Peter and Janie Sauro
Gene Scapanski
Paul Schaus
Joseph Scheitlin
James and Mary Ellen Schiltgen
Deana and Davis Schinkoeth
Jack and Mary Schneider
John and Steffanie Schneider
Schuler Shoes
Brian and Carmen Schuweiler
Alan and Susan Schuweiler
Cyndia and Keith Schweiger
Jack and Patricia Schwietz
Thomas and Jeanne Schwietz
Gregory and Marsha Scott
Carolyn Scott
Thomas Scott
Frank and DeLores Seidl
Cathy and Jack Self Morgan
Mark and Karyn Senden
Stephen Senyk
John Shields

THANK YOU GENERIOUS DONORS
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Kathleen Shields
Peg Siebenaler
Paul Simon
Peter and Karen Simons
Mark Simpson
Patty Slagle
Michael and Holly Sonntag
Christina Souter
Spike's Feed; Seed & Pet Supply
The Sporting Trader-Worldwide 
Safaris
St. Paul Saints Baseball Club
Timothy and Barbara Stage
Starbucks
Tom Stehr
Jack Still
Joe and Laura Stirmlinger
Elmer Strohmeier
Nancy Studiner
Annette and Paul Stuhlfaut
Jason and Leah Sturm
Beth Sullivan
Sun Ray Lanes
Randi and Nick Sundsmo
Mary Supan
William Sutherland
Kate Sutton-Brown
Kimberly Swanson
Barbara and Steven Swanson
Robert Szalapski
Dave Szczepanski
Sherry Tanberg
Rachel Taylor
Renee Teigen
Lori and Matthew Tempelis
Brad Tesdahl
The 'Wick Pub and Grill
Pamela Thiltgen-Hester
Mark Thompson
Joan Thompson
Thomson Reuters Matching Program
Hunter Thorner
Bonnie Thurk
Carol Timm
Phyllis Timm
William Toenjes
Peter and Susan Truhler
Blake Trullinger
Teri Trullinger
Alexandra and Michael Tucci
Andrea and Gary Tuerk
Turbo Nails
Jessica Turcotte
Colleen Tusa
Ryan Twardowski
Jolene and Don Twombly
Laura and Benjamin Ueland
Kelly and James Unger
Richard and Sandra Valentino

Barbara Van Norman Frame
Anthony Vargas-Morrisette
Emma Varley
Ryan Vimr
Tom Vinck
Travis Vlastnik
Maureen Voypick
John and Judy Wacker
Jane Wagemaker
Gary Wahlstrom
Edward Waldera
John and Lynne Walfoort
Patrick and Nancy Walters
Shari Wand
Sandra Ward
Jennifer and Christopher Wareham
Matt Watson
Michael Watters
Suzanne Wayne
Kathryn Weese
Jim Weidner
Matthew Weimann
Michele and Kent Weispfenning
Kelly Welti
June Wendt
Jen Wennerberg
Meghan and Kent Weyland
Julia and Rick Whalen
Nancy and Nick Whaley
Michael and Barbara Whittington
Frances Wiatros
Wild Boar Bar & Grill
Wild Mountain/Taylors Falls 
Recreation
Donald Wind
Michael Wind
Donna Wlaschin
Erin Wold
Jason Wood
Dee Woodard
Gina Woolfrey
Jerry Wukawitz
Terri Wurm
Dana Zagzebski
Dave Zarembinski
Bernadette and Michael Zasada
Richard and Judith Zech
LeRoy Zeuli
Josh Zignego
John Zilliox
Gina Zitzer
Robert and Mary Zoller
Mary Jo Zvonek
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ALUMNI HAPPENINGS

2024 ATHLETIC 
HALL OF FAME

Pictured left to right: 
Mike Roth ’85 
Football, Hockey, Track

Mark Klosner ’75 
Soccer, Hockey, Baseball

Kaitlin Langer Simmet ’13 
Basketball, Volleyball

Tim Ryan – Coach 
Cross Country, Basketball, Track

Pat Schafhauser ’89 
Soccer, Hockey, Hockey Asst. Coach

Robb Quinlan ’95 
Hockey, Baseball

2024 DISTINGUISHED 
ALUMNI AWARDS

Pictured left to right: 
The Asenbrenner-Paulson 
Performing and Fine Arts Award 
Tommy Barbarella (Elm) ’84

The Ron Ryan Jr ’85 
Community Leadership Award 
Colleen Reddy Humphreys ’65

Legacy Teacher Award 
Jean McBride

The Benedictine Award 
Suzanne (Sami) Scott ’81

Father Greg Tolaas ’74 
Distinguished Service Award 
Jennifer Paulson Alexander 
Monzon ’97

Not pictured: 
The Young Alumni Award 
Alyssa Carlson Hahn ’12

The Lasallian Award 
Dan Leko ’83 (posthumously)
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Football Alumni at Homecoming

Archbishop Murray Memorial High School (1964) 60th Reunion

Hill High School (1964) 60th Reunion

Hill-Murray High School (1974) 50th Reunion
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ALUMNI HAPPENINGS

60th Anniversary – 1964 State Tennis Champions

Party on the Plaza

Stay Connected
We want you to hear all the great news Hill-Murray has to 
share throughout the year. Check your email for the 
bi-monthly President’s Perspective email, event and reunion 
information, alumni e-news, and other important ways to 
connect with the school. If you are currently NOT receiving 
emails from Hill-Murray and would like to resubscribe, 
please contact: Noah Hackman, Data and New Business 
Manager, nhackman@hill-murray.org or 651-748-2406.

HILL-MURRAY.ORG

Ways to Give
Your gift to Hill-Murray changes students’ lives. It has 
never been easier to support today’s Pioneers. Gifts can 
be made in a variety of ways:

1.	 Give online at www.hill-murray.org/donate.
2.	One-time or recurring gifts made via cash, check, 

credit card, or Electronic Fund Transfer.
3.	Stocks or other appreciated securities, please contact: 

Jackie Glentz ’11, Annual Giving Manager, 
jglentz@hill-murray.org or 651-748-2226.

4.	Gifts-in-kind: Consider contributing to Hill-Murray 
with non-financial resources.

5.	Planned Giving: A perfect way to ensure long-term 
financial security for you and your family and at the 
same time support Hill-Murray students through the use 
of your financial assets. For more detailed information 
about how you can make your estate work for both 
purposes, please contact: 
Katie McNulty, Director of Advancement: 
kmcnulty@hill-murray.org or 651-748-2219.

Football Alumni at Homecoming
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FINANCIAL OVERVIEW

OPERATING EXPENSESOPERATING REVENUES

TOTAL OPERATING REVENUE 

$23,808,605
TOTAL OPERATING EXPENSES 

$19,213,058

Student 
$17,505,525

Development 
Revenue * 
not including Legacy Gifts 
$8,491,716

Other 
$498,240

Scholarships & 
Financial Aid 
($2,686,876)

Student 71.26% 
$14,230,479

Administrative 9.73% 
$ 2,047,062

Development 8.42% 
$2,291,836

Admissions & Marketing 3.14% 
$643,681

GIFTS RAISED

$9,841,716

NUMBER OF GIFTS

5,169

INVESTMENT GAIN/(LOSS) 

$1,226,027

Capital 42.4% 
$4,177,075

Scholarships & Friends 
of Hill-Murray 26.1% 
$2,566,479

Legacy Gifts 13.7% 
$1,350,000 

Athletics, Activities, 
& Other 8.2% 
$811,835

Annual Fund 7.8% 
$769,275

Endowment 1.7% 
$167,052

2023–2024 FINANCES



36   Hill-Murray School | Hill-Murray Foundation

2024–2025 BOARD MEMBERS

WELCOME NEW 
BOARD MEMBERS

BOARD OF 
TRUSTEES

Tony Ciro ’02 
President & CEO 
Ciro Insurance 
Agency

Erik Drange 
Assistant General 
Counsel, Director 
3M

Kristi Fox 
EVP,  
Chief Administrative 
Officer 
Securian Financial

Marna Ricker 
Global Vice Chair – Tax 
Ernst & Young LLP

ALUMNI 
ASSOCIATION 
BOARD

Steve 
Romanchuk ’67

HILL-MURRAY BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Bill Simpson – Chair 
Vice President,  
GM Textile Care Division 
Ecolab

Angela Brandt – Vice Chair 
Partner 
Larson King

Jenny Lavine ’92 – Secretary 	
Chief of Staff 
UnitedHealth Group

Steve Dyer – Treasurer 
CEO 
Craig-Hallum Capital Group

Cesar Banderas 
Property Manager 
Crown Builder, Inc.

Ben Cirillo ’00 
Engineering Specialist 
AVEKA

Carrie Hackman 
Principal 
St. Jude of the Lake Catholic School

Jami Hegrenes ’05 
Global Product Marketing Director 
Boston Scientific

Jim Jungbauer ’81 
President 
Hollstadt Consulting

Sean Keefer 
Vice President of Government 
Relations 
Ecolab

Cindy Todd McGrath ’91 
Director of Finance & Operations 
University of St. Thomas,  
School of Law

Greg Peelman 
SVP & General Manager 
Infection Prevention NA, 
Global Handcare & Wipes 
Ecolab

Casey Regan ’00 
CEO 
Premier Bank Minnesota

Lynnett Voshage-Stahl 
Sr. Director, Clinical Research 
Medtronic

Melissa Dan 
President 
Hill-Murray School

Chris Zupfer 
Executive Director 
Hill-Murray Foundation

Danielle Draack 
Chief Administrative Officer 
Hill-Murray School

Brent Johnson 
Vice President for Operations 
Hill-Murray School

FOUNDATION 
BOARD OF 
GOVERNORS

Don Garofalo 
Retired CEO 
Andersen 
Corporation
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FOUNDATION BOARD OF GOVERNORS

OJ Rinehart – Chair 
CEO & Founder 
Interstate Companies

Julie Rieks Andrich ’88 –  
Vice Chair & Secretary 
CEO, King Solutions 
CEO, Autumn Transport, Inc.

Margaret LeClair ’88 – Treasurer 
Founder 
Benafica

Pat Bollom 
Co-Founder 
Smart Data Solutions, Inc.

Marni Haydock Bond ’86 
Owner 
Alux Spalon – Snowmass Village

Nick Frattalone 
CEO 
Frattalone Companies, Inc.

Brad Hanggi ’87 
Group Vice President, US 
Cloudera

Brian Hazelton 
CEO 
Standard Iron & Wire Works, LLC

Gerald Kraut ’69 
Senior Vice President & Director 
Midcountry Acquisition Corporation

Mark Lambert 
CEO 
Summit Management

Terri McEnaney 
CEO 
Bailey Nurseries

Pat Regan ’76 
President, Minnesota Coaches, Inc., 
Chairman, Premier Bank Minnesota

John Simmet 
Retired 
Simcote, Inc.

Melissa Dan 
President 
Hill-Murray School

Chris Zupfer 
Executive Director 
Hill-Murray Foundation

ALUMNI ASSOCIATION 
BOARD

Jack Ness ’69 
Chair

Brother Francis Carr, FSC 
Chair, Emeritus

Jim Hansen ’73 
Vice Chair

Mary Morelli ’65 
Vice President

Mary Gaertner ’74 
Secretary

Emmy Treacy Springer ’79 
Treasurer

Mary Pat Anderson Black ’74

Miles Dunna ’10

Colleen Jamieson, Past Staff

Jake Koller DDS ’81

Pat Sauer ’82

Molly Lawrence Schaffer ’91

Rita Gresback Shor ’65

Kaitlin Langer Simmet ’13

Peg Asenbrenner Sutherland ’91

Father Tom Wilson ’82

Judy Hajlo Schwartz ’79 
Director of Alumni, Hill-Murray School

Melissa Dan 
President, Hill-Murray School

Katie McNulty 
Director of Advancement, 
Hill-Murray Foundation
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